

RIO ALTO WATER DISTRICT COMMUNITY FACILITIES DISTRICT NO. 2011-1 (WASTEWATER SYSTEM IMPROVEMENT PROJECT)

> CFD TAX ADMINISTRATION REPORT FISCAL YEAR 2015-16

> > July 15, 2016

Community Facilities District No. 2011-1 CFD Tax Administration Report

TABLE OF CONTENTS

<u>Secti</u>	ion	<u>Page</u>
	Executive Summary	i
I.	Introduction	1
II.	Purpose of Report	3
ш.	Fiscal Year 2015-16 Special Tax Requirement	4
IV.	Fiscal Year 2015-16 Special Tax Levy	5
V.	Parcel Classification and EDU Assignment for FY 2015-16	7
VI.	Authorized CFD Facilities	9
VII.	Prepayments	10
VIII.	Delinquencies	11
IX.	Senate Bill 165 Reporting Requirements	12
Appe	ndix A – Summary of Fiscal Year 2015-16 Special Tax Levy	
Appe	ndix B – Fiscal Year 2015-16 Special Tax Levy for Individual Assessor's	Parcels
Appe	endix C – Rate and Method of Apportionment of Special Tax	
Appe	endix D – Boundary Map of CFD No. 2011-1	

The following summary provides a brief overview of the main points from this report regarding the Rio Alto Water District Community Facilities District No. 2011-1 ("CFD No. 2011-1" or the "CFD"):

Fiscal Year 2015-16 Special Tax Levy

Number of Taxed Parcels	Total Special Tax Levy			
1,393	\$341,040			

For further detail regarding the special tax levy, or special tax rates, please refer to Section IV of this report.

Parcel and Equivalent Dwelling Unit ("EDU") Summary for Fiscal Year 2015-16

Property Classification	Total Number of Parcels	Total Number of EDUs
Single EDU Parcel	1,362	1,362
Duplex	16	32
Triplex	1	3
Fourplex	0	0
Other Multiple EDU Parcel	9	18
Taxable POA Property	5	6
Optional LPSS/Septic Property	38	0
Tract 1017, Phase 2 Property	248	0
Total	1,679	1,421

For more information regarding the classification of parcels and assignment of EDUs in CFD No. 2011-1, please see Section V of this report.

Delinquency Summary

Delinquent Amount for FY 2015-16 (as of July 13, 2016)	Number of Parcels Delinquent	Total Levy for FY 2015-16	Delinquency Rate
\$26,400	120	\$341,040	7.74%

For additional delinquency information, please see Section VIII of this report.

Rio Alto Water District Community Facilities District No. 2011-1

On January 11, 2012, the Board of Directors ("Board") of the Rio Alto Water District ("Water District") adopted Resolution No. 02-12 to establish CFD No. 2011-1 and to call for an election to be held on April 17, 2012. In that election, the registered voters within the CFD voted to authorize the levy of a Mello-Roos special tax on property within CFD No. 2011-1. The registered voters also approved the CFD to incur bonded indebtedness in an amount not to exceed \$6,215,000. The Board adopted Resolution No. 08-12 to declare the election results on April 30, 2012. Furthermore, the Board passed Ordinance No. 100-1 on May 23, 2012, to levy a special tax within the CFD beginning in fiscal year 2012-13. The Board approved Resolution 12-12 on August 31, 2012, authorizing staff to execute documents to obtain a loan from the United States Department of Agriculture-Rural Development ("USDA-RD") in an amount not to exceed \$5,000,000. Finally, on December 19, 2012, the Board adopted Resolution No. 14-12, dedicating CFD special tax revenues to payment of any Clean Water State Revolving Fund ("CWSRF") loans. The CWSRF loan in the total principal amount of \$1,215,000 closed on May 13, 2013. Subsequently, the \$5,000,000 USDA-RD loan closed on August 15, 2014. Special tax revenues from taxable property in the CFD are used to secure the USDA-RD and CWSRF loans.

The proceeds from the USDA-RD and CWSRF loans will be used to pay for certain authorized facilities and expenses. These authorized facilities include various improvements and additions to the Water District's wastewater system in order to provide for the treatment of sewage and transmission and discharge of treated wastewater onto approximately 78 acres of constructed wetlands. These improvements address requirements of the California Toxics Rule as detailed in the California Regional Water Quality Control Board's Waste Discharge Requirements Order No. R5-2010-0103 and Cease and Desist Order No. R5-2010-0104. These improvements will result in the Water District ceasing regular discharge to the Sacramento River and discharging to land only via the constructed wetlands, except during extreme peak flows in excess of the 100-year event.

The CFD is located adjacent to the Sacramento River in the County of Tehama ("County"). It is approximately 23 miles south of the city of Redding and 150 miles north of the city of Sacramento. CFD No. 2011-1 includes approximately 1,700 parcels of both single and multifamily residential property in varying degrees of development.

The Mello-Roos Community Facilities Act of 1982

The reduction in property tax revenue that resulted from the passage of Proposition 13 in 1978 required public agencies and real estate developers to look for other means to fund public infrastructure. The funding available from traditional assessment districts was limited by certain requirements of the assessment acts, and it became clear that a more flexible funding tool was needed. In response, the California State Legislature ("Legislature") approved the Mello-Roos Community Facilities Act of 1982 ("Act"), which provides for the levy of a special tax within a defined geographic area, namely a community facilities district, if such a levy is approved by

two-thirds of the q funding for a broad reasonable manner o	l range of facilities	s, and special t	ommunity facilit axes can be allo	ies districts can ocated to propert	generate y in any
			·		
		:			

II. PURPOSE OF REPORT

This CFD Tax Administration Report ("Report") presents findings from research and financial analysis performed by Goodwin Consulting Group, Inc. to determine the fiscal year 2015-16 special tax levy for CFD No. 2011-1. The Report is intended to provide information to interested parties regarding the current financial obligations of the CFD, special taxes to be levied in fiscal year 2015-16, and public facilities authorized to be funded by the CFD. The Report also summarizes the classification of parcels well as other pertinent information (e.g., prepayments and delinquencies) for CFD No. 2011-1.

The Report is organized into the following sections:

- Section III identifies financial obligations of the CFD for fiscal year 2015-16.
- Section IV provides a summary of the methodology that is used to apportion the special tax among parcels in the CFD.
- Section V summarizes the classification of parcels and assignment of EDUs in CFD No. 2011-1.
- Section VI provides information regarding facilities authorized to be financed by the CFD.
- Section VII identifies parcels, if any, that have prepaid their special tax obligation.
- <u>Section VIII</u> summarizes the amount of delinquent special taxes from current and prior fiscal years.
- <u>Section IX</u> provides a summary of the CFD's reporting requirements as set forth in Senate Bill 165, the Local Agency Special Tax and Bond Accountability Act.

III. FISCAL YEAR 2015-16 SPECIAL TAX REQUIREMENT

Pursuant to the Rate and Method of Apportionment of Special Tax ("RMA") for the CFD, the Special Tax Requirement means, for any fiscal year, the total of: (i) principal and interest due, including scheduled sinking fund payments, on bonds, loans or other debt, (ii) administrative expenses for such fiscal year, (iii) an amount needed to create or replenish reserve funds, (iv) an amount needed to cure any delinquencies in the payment of principal and interest on indebtedness of the CFD which have occurred in the previous fiscal year or are anticipated to occur for the current fiscal year, and (v) pay-as-you-go expenditures for authorized facilities to be constructed or acquired by the CFD. The amounts referred to in the preceding sentence may be reduced in any fiscal year by collected penalties associated with delinquent special taxes, available earnings on or surpluses in funds for bonds, loans, or other debt, and any other revenues available to pay debt service. Furthermore, the amounts related to items (iii) and (iv) of the Special Tax Requirement are subject to the 10% limitation described in Section D of the RMA. For fiscal year 2015-16, the total Special Tax Requirement is \$341,040.

Assignment of EDUs

Special taxes within CFD No. 2011-1 are levied pursuant to the methodology set forth in the RMA. The RMA establishes various categories which define the circumstances necessary to assign an equivalent dwelling unit ("EDU") to each parcel. The special tax levied on a particular property is based on the number of EDUs that property is assigned. (All capitalized terms are defined in the RMA in Appendix C of this Report.)

Single EDU Parcels are parcels of taxable property that are assigned one EDU. Any properties with the following characteristics shall all be assigned one EDU:

- i. Residential Property on which one single family detached unit has been constructed.
- ii. Each parcel with a Halfplex.
- iii. Any parcel of taxable property that is a Buildable Lot on which no structure has yet been constructed.
- iv. Specific parcels of Taxable Property Owner Association Property, as identified in the RMA.

Multiple EDU Parcels are parcels of taxable property which are assigned two or more EDUs. Any properties with the following characteristics shall be assigned the corresponding number of EDUs:

- i. A parcel of Residential Property with a duplex shall be assigned two EDUs.
- ii. A parcel of Residential Property with a triplex shall be assigned three EDUs.
- iii. A parcel of Residential Property with a fourplex shall be assigned four EDUs.
- iv. Any parcel with a residential structure with five or more Residential Units shall be assigned a number of EDUs equal to the number of Residential Units on the parcel.
- v. Specific properties and merged lots are assigned two EDUs, as identified in the RMA.
- vi. If two or more parcels are combined to form one or more new parcels, the aggregate number of EDUs assigned to the original parcels shall be assigned to the newly-created parcel(s).
- vii. Any parcel of Residential Property with more than one Residential Unit may be a Multiple EDU Parcel, as determined by the Water District based on services requested for each Residential Unit.

viii. Parcels with commercial or other non-residential buildings shall be assigned two EDUs unless the Water District determines that a different number of EDUs is more appropriate based on the type of construction.

Maximum Special Tax Rates

The maximum annual special tax for each parcel of taxable property in the CFD is equal to \$289 per EDU. In addition, a one-time Catch-Up Special Tax may be levied on parcels of Optional LPSS Property or Optional Septic Property prior to approval by the Water District of the property owner's application for sewer service, as described in Section C.2 of the RMA.

Apportionment of Annual Special Taxes in Fiscal Year 2015-16

The actual annual special tax levied on each parcel in CFD No. 2011-1 each fiscal year is determined by application of Section D of the RMA. Pursuant to this section, the special tax shall be levied as follows until the amount of the levy is equal to the Special Tax Requirement for that fiscal year. The Special Tax Requirement is distributed among all parcels of taxable property in proportion to the number of EDUs assigned to each parcel, up to the maximum annual special tax for each such parcel.

For fiscal year 2015-16, a total of 1,421 EDUs were assigned to the various parcels within the CFD. Taxing these EDUs at 83.0% of their maximum annual special tax rates, \$240 per EDU, will generate approximately \$341,040 in special tax revenue, assuming no delinquencies. This amount is equal to the Special Tax Requirement. Appendix A shows a summary of the special tax levy for fiscal year 2015-16, and Appendix B includes the special tax levied on individual parcels in CFD No. 2011-1.

Based on the current parcels in CFD No. 2011-1, the following table summarizes the classification of parcels and assignment of EDUs within the CFD for the fiscal year 2015-16 special tax levy.

Community Facilities District No. 2011-1 Parcel and EDU Summary for Fiscal Year 2015-16

Property Classification	Total Number of Parcels	Total Number of EDUs
Single EDU Parcel	1,362	1,362
Duplex	16	32
Triplex	1	3
Fourplex	0	0
Other Multiple EDU Parcel	9	18
Taxable POA Property	5	6
Optional LPSS/Septic Property	38	0
Tract 1017, Phase 2 Property	248	0
Total	1,679	1,421

Several types of property shown in the above table are exempt, and therefore are not subject to the special tax levy. These types include Public Property as well as some properties that are given the choice to connect to the sewer system, but have not yet exercised that option. Exempt properties are further defined as follows:

- i. Public Property, except for Public Property that had, in its entirety, been a parcel of taxable property in a prior fiscal year.
- ii. Property Owner Association Property, except for certain parcels of Taxable POA Property and any buildable lot owned by the POA that is expected to be resold to an individual property owner.
- iii. Parcels of Optional LPSS Property. Once a parcel of Optional LPSS Property has connected to the Water District's sewer system, it shall thereafter be classified as taxable property.
- iv. Parcels of Optional Septic Property. Once a parcel of Optional Septic Property has connected to the Water District's sewer system, it shall thereafter be classified as taxable property.

- v. Parcels of Tract 1017, Phase 2 Property. All parcels of Tract 1017, Phase 2 Property are exempt until such time as the Water District accepts water and sewer improvements for property within Phase 2 of Tract 1017.
- vi. Parcels owned by a public utility for an unmanned facility.
- vii. Parcels subject to an easement that precludes any other use on the parcels.
- viii. Any parcel that has fully prepaid its annual special tax obligation.

VI. AUTHORIZED CFD FACILITIES

The special tax revenues from CFD No. 2011-1 are authorized to fund certain wastewater infrastructure improvements. Wastewater improvements include the following:

- i. Installation of a selector and screening unit;
- ii. Construction and installation of a secondary clarifier and improvements to upgrade the existing secondary clarifier and effluent pumps;
- iii. Construction and installation of a return activated sludge (RAS) pump station and conversion of the existing RAS pump station into an aerobic digester;
- iv. Electrical improvements at the wastewater treatment plant;
- v. Construction and installation of approximately 11,600 linear feet of 10-inch chlorination force main;
- vi. Acquisition of land and development thereon of constructed wetlands; and
- vii. Appurtenant work and improvements to the existing wastewater system of the Water District in order to provide for the collection and treatment of sewage and the transmission and discharge of treated wastewater effluent onto the constructed wetlands.

These improvements address requirements of the California Toxics Rule and will result in the Water District ceasing regular discharge to the Sacramento River and discharging to land only via the constructed wetlands, except during extreme peak flows in excess of the 100-year event.

VII. PREPAYMENTS

As of June 30, 2015, no property owner has prepaid his/her special tax obligation. Therefore, all parcels of taxable property remain subject to the annual special tax levy.

As of July 13, 2016, the Tehama County Tax Collector's Office reports the following delinquency amounts for CFD No. 2011-1:

Community Facilities District No. 2011-1 Delinquencies as of July 13, 2016

Fiscal Year	Delinquent Amount	Number of Parcels Delinquent	Total Levy	Delinquency Rate
2012-13	\$17,629	62	\$410,669	4.29%
2013-14	\$19,074	67	\$410,669	4.64%
2014-15	\$25,866	90	\$410,669	6.30%
2015-16	\$26,400	120	\$341,040	7.74%

On September 18, 2000, former Governor Gray Davis signed Senate Bill 165 which enacted the Local Agency Special Tax and Bond Accountability Act. In approving the bill, the Legislature declared that local agencies need to demonstrate to the voters that special taxes and bond proceeds are being spent on the facilities and services for which they were intended. To further this objective, the Legislature added Sections 50075.3 and 53411 to the California Government Code setting forth annual reporting requirements relative to special taxes collected and bonds issued by a local public agency. Pursuant to Sections 50075.3 and 53411, the "chief fiscal officer" of the public agency will, by January 1, 2002, and at least once a year thereafter, file a report with the governing board setting forth the following information:

Section 50075.3

Item (a): Identify the amount of special taxes that have been collected and expended.

In fiscal year 2015-16, the CFD levied a total special tax of \$341,040 and \$314,640 was collected from property within CFD No. 2001-1. The \$314,640 figure is net of 120 parcels that were delinquent a total of \$26,400 in payment of the special tax as of July 13, 2016. Of the amount collected, \$313,038 was allocated to the Water District and \$1,602 was retained by Tehama County for placing the special taxes on the tax roll. The CFD special tax revenue was used to directly fund the authorized facilities and pay debt service on the USDA-RD Loan.

Item (b): Identify the status of any project required or authorized to be funded by the special taxes.

The special taxes levied in CFD No. 2011-1 pay for the authorized facilities described in Section VI of this report. The construction of the authorized facilities began on June 25, 2014. As of the date of this report, the project has been completed.

Section 53411

Item (a): Identify the amount of bonds that have been collected and expended.

The CWSRF loan closed on May 13, 2013. The total loan amount was \$1,215,000. As of June 23, 2016, \$1,214,897 of the CWSRF loan had been expended on authorized facilities.

The USDA-RD loan closed on August 15, 2014. The total loan amount was \$5,000,000. As of June 23, 2016, the entirety of the USDA-RD loan had been expended on authorized facilities.

Item (b): Identify the status of any project required or authorized to be funded from bond proceeds.

The construction of the authorized facilities began on June 25, 2014. As of the date of this report, the project has been completed.

APPENDIX A

Summary of Fiscal Year 2015-16 Special Tax Levy

Property Classification	Number of Parcels	Number of EDUs	FY 2015-16 Maximum Special Tax per EDU	FY 2015-16 Actual Special Tax per EDU	FY 2015-16 Special Tax Levy
Single EDU Parcel	1,362	1,362	\$289	\$240	\$326,880
Duplex	16	32	\$289	\$240	\$7,680
Triplex	1	3	\$289	\$240	\$720
Fourplex	0	0	\$289	\$240	\$0
Other Multiple EDU Parcel	5	10	\$289	\$240	\$2,400
Other Multiple EDU Parcel	4	8	\$289	\$240	\$1,920
Taxable POA Property	5	6	\$289	\$240	\$1,440
Optional LPSS/Septic Property	38	0	\$289	\$240	\$0
Tract 1017, Phase 2 Property	248	0	\$289	\$240	\$0
Totals:	1,679	1,421			\$341,040

Goodwin Consulting Group, Inc.

APPENDIX B

Fiscal Year 2015-16 Special Tax Levy for Individual Assessor's Parcels

				_			FY 2015-16
	Asses:			Property	Number	Maximum	Actual
	Parcel N	lumber	•	Classification	of EDUs	Special Tax	Special Tax
009	anon	กวร	000	Single EDIU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	100 -	002	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
M. W. C.	100 <u>-</u>		- 000 - 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	100 -	004	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	100 -		- 000 = 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	100 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
100 - 100 -	100 -			Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
100 -	100 -	008	- 000		<u>1 </u>	1	******
图00單		000		Single EDU Parcel Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
Procession of the last of the	100 -	-	ie i i mara i rio 8.6 i i o 8.6 i i d	MANAGEMENT OF THE PROPERTY OF			
100 -			- 000 =000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100			***********	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240,00
100 -	100 -	012	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1 ####################################	\$289.00	\$240.00
100點	e and cause in large tes	inds de l'indicate de la company de l'	量000離	Single FDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240,00
100 -	100 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100	100	2141-1-14-1-14-15-15-15-15-15-15-15-15-15-15-15-15-15-	000	Single PDU Parcel		\$289 00	\$240,000階
100 -	110 -	001	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
The state of the s	HIIO:	iti i propi i denti (et :		Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	110 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	i I	\$289.00	\$240.00
ATTICIONAL PROPERTY.	110		000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240:00
100 -	110 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
	量均0重	*************	= 0000 E	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	110 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	110		- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	110 -	009	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
heimmetrocitise	100	* <u> </u>	==000=	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	5240100
100 -	110 -	013	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
BEI WEST WILL	[1][0][[- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289:00	\$240.00
100 -	110 -	015	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	110=-	016	= 000			\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	110 -	017	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	110	018	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	110 -	017	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	基110 基	<u>=</u> 020≡	==000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	*******		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	110	022	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -			- 000	Single EDU Parcel	I	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	#110世	024	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100			- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	110	026	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	110 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	=110=	028	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	110 -	029	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	120	#00I	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	120 -	002	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
LOO	120	#003 <u>#</u>	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00

							FY 2015-16
_	Assess			Property	Number	Maximum	Actual
	Parcel N	umbe	r	Classification	of EDUs	Special Tax	Special Tax
100	100	004	000	Cinale EDII Descal	1	#200 OO	£240.00
100 -	120 -	and the second second	- 000 - 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
100 -			- 000	Single EDU Parcel	<u> </u>	\$289.00	\$240.00
	120 -			Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	120 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
>	#120			Single EDIU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	120 -	*******	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100			#1000	Single EDU Parcel	i i	\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -			- 000	Single EDU Parcel	<u>I</u>	\$289.00	\$240.00
	120			Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	(1-14) 1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
圖00票	120	015	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	es marksmak kentarresa	HANTE WATER	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100=	120	017	2000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -			- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	120	019	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -			- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	#120#	021	##000E	Single ED OF Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	120 -	022	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	120 -	023	== (000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289:00	\$240.00
100 -	120 -	024	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
II ÖÖ	130	001	000	Shigle EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	130 -	003	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	#130 #	<u>=</u> 006∈		Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	130 -	007	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	130	008	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	130 -	009	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	130	#010	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	130 -	011	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	130	0.12	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	130 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	130	014	= 000=	Single ED/U-Parcel	I I	\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	130 -	015	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
			- 000			\$289.00	\$240,00
AND LANGUAGE PROPERTY.	130 -			Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	130		=5000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	130 -		- 000	Exempt	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
4	113121 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	THE PERSON NAMED IN COLUMN	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	-	(A) HITTOTAL	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100		027	***********	Single EDU Rarcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	140 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
	140		*****************************	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -			- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
Street and department	***************************************	004		Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	140 -	005	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00

	Asses Parcel N		,	Property Classification	Number of EDUs	Maximum Special Tax	FY 2015-16 Actual Special Tax
100	140	2006 ±	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	- 140 -	007	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
FI00	140	008	#000#	Single EDU Parcel		\$289 00	\$240.00
100 -	140 -	- 009	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	編140編	=010=	-#000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	- 140 -	- 011	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	140	012	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	- 140 -	- 013	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	140	014	-4000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	- 140 -	015	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	140=	016	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240,00
100 -	- 140 -	- 017	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	140	018	= 000	Single EDU Parce		\$289:00	\$240.00
100	- 140 -	- 019	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	140	#020#	- 000	Single EDU Parce		\$289.00	\$240.00
100	- 140 ·	- 021	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
1100	140	022	000	Single BDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	- 140 -	- 023	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	- 150	001	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100	- 150 -	- 002	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	#150 #	#003	- 000	Single ED) U Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100	- 150 -	- 004	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	150=	005	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
100	- 150 -	- 006	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	150	- 007	- 000	Single EDW Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100	- 150 -	- 008	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	150	009	- 000	Single ED)U Parcel	\mathbf{I}	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	- 150 -	- 010	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	- 150	011	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100	- 150 -	- 012	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	150	013	000	Single ED (C Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100	- 150 -	- 014	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	150	015	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
	- 150 -		THE RESIDENCE OF THE PARTY OF T	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
直00重	150		000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
100	- 150 ·	- 018	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	150	019	w 000 ii	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100		- 020	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
STATE OF THE PERSON STATE	- 150		- 000	Single EDC Parcel		\$289.00	\$240:00
100	- 150	- 022	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100		023	4 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
100	- 150	- 024	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	4-44- (4-1	025	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
100	- 150	- 026	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	= 150	027	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00

							FY 2015-16
	Asses	sor's		Property	Number	Maximum	Actual
I	Parcel N	lumber	-	Classification	of EDUs	Special Tax	Special Tax
		0.00	200	G: 1 DD1/D /	•	6000.00	ma 10 00
100 -	150 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	l	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	Carried March 1985 of The Control of the	The King of Server Live	THE PARTY OF THE PARTY OF THE PARTY OF	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	160 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
tiviti indianati	160	274 E 128 E	dia solic variation and	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	5240.00
100 -	160 -	003	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	I Mademardena	\$289.00	\$240.00
f		(- 000 III	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240,00 \$240,00
100 -	160 -	005 006	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1 5 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1	\$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
100	1-17-149-1-149-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1	**********	iirit leinikkinna kirintaki			\$289.00	ATTALL PROPERTY HE SHOWN HE RELEVANISHED THE
100 -	160 -	·	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100	ALTERNATION SERVICES	008	***********	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	160 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100		012	Szerdzeni erregen	Single GDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -			- 000	Single EDU Parcel	i Hermani	\$289.00	\$240.00
Charles of the Control of the Contro	160		000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	5240,00
100 -			- 000	Single EDU Parcel	l mataning samuri	\$289.00	\$240.00
International Contraction	160	the statement of the state of t	MEET WORK TENNESS TO SEE THE SECOND	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -			- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
	#160m		- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -			- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
Programme and Automorphisms	160	in ra bankras prantis bis	**********	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -		- 021	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	I Territaria de la Compositorio	\$289.00	\$240.00
-M-25-7-0-7-0-0-0-0-0-0-0-0-0-0-0-0-0-0-0-0-	160	***************************************	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -			- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	######################################	024	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	160 -	- 025	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1 	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	160	*********	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240,00
100 -	170 -	- 003	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
	170		±#000π	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	170	- 005	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
	170	006	#44. #4	Multiple EDU Parcel		\$578.00	\$480.00
100 -	· 170 ·	- 007	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
	170	800		Multiple EDU Parcel		\$578.00	\$480.00
100 -			- 000	Multiple EDU Parcel	2	\$578.00	\$480.00
				Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	ALTERNATION OF THE PERSON AND ADDRESS OF THE PERSON ADDRESS OF T
	170 ·			Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
habitan management and	170			Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -		- 013		Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
	170		DECOMPOSITION OF THE PARTY OF	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -		- 015	****	Single EDU Parcel	I	\$289.00	\$240.00
1241/100-000-00-00-00-00-00-00-00-00-00-00-00	170	*****		Single ED U Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -			- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
	170	7	SECTION AND ADDRESS OF THE OWNER,	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -		10.11	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100			000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	· 170 ·	- 021	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00

							FY 2015-16
	Asses			Property	Number	Maximum	Actual
]	Parcel N	lumber		Classification	of EDUs	Special Tax	Special Tax
100票	e i e h	022	000	Single EDO Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	170 -	022	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
100 -		· 023		Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	170 -	025	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	<u> </u>	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	170 - 羅170課	025	- 000 	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00
Hadin Language Flatter	***************************************	· 027			1		
100 -	170 - 170	· 027 = 028	- 000 - 000	Single EDU Parcel Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
100		24 11 km - 2 H 11 12 1	- 000			AND CHANGE THE STORY WERE THE AUGUST AND THE PARTY WILLIAM	
100 -	170 - 頭切の部	- 029	71-171-171-1	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
district desires		krizelezzelezzek	2000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	170 -	031 032	- 000 	Single EDU Parcel	I Recentlement	\$289.00	\$240.00
100		1777 P.		Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	170 -	- 033	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
#4 habit 4-4 miles to real 6 to	180	001	12000-1-161-1-161-161	Single FIDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	180 -	- 002	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
and the same of th	180回	003		Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	180 -	- 004	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100	180	005	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	180 -	- 006	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
restigned to belle	180		#000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	180 -	- 008	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
Marie Sale Sales and	票180重	2009第	==000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	5240.00
100 -	- 180 ·	- 010	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	**************	Harrist Herrist	- 000			\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -		- 012	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
	180	013	0,00	Single ED 0 Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -		- 014	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	180	5 <u>015</u> 指	2000年	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240,00
100 -	- 180	- 016	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	180	021		Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	- 1 80 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	=180=	*********	=1000	Single FDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	- 180	- 024	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
*thumbining	180=	THE RESIDENCE OF THE PARTY AND ADDRESS OF THE	4441414444	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -		- 027		Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	180	028		Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
100 -		The second second	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100憲	190	= 002	= 0000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	- 190	- 003	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100重	190	004	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	- 190	- 007	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	190	- 008	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100	- 190	- 009	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	#190	010	= 000	Single EDU Parce		\$289.00	\$240,00
100	190	- 011	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	190	- 012	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00

							FY 2015-16
	Asses	sor's		Property	Number	Maximum	Actual
	Parcel N	lumber	•	Classification	of EDUs	Special Tax	Special Tax
100 -	190 -	013	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
1.00	190	014	- 000	Single ED/U Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	190 -	015	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	Lymn Lymn Lymn Lymn Lymn Lymn Lymn Lymn	016		Single ED)U-Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	190 -	017	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	190		- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	190 -	019	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	190	020	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100	190 -	023	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	190	024	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	190 -	025	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	190	026	- 000	Single EDIC Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	190 -	027	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	190=-	028	= 000	Single-ED0 Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	190 -	029	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	190	031	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	190 -	032	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	190	033	- 000湯	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	190 -	034	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	190	#035	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	190 -	036	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	190	037	= 000	Single Edd U Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	190 -	039	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
00==	190=	040	a#000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	190 -	041	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	240	009	000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	240 -	010	- 000	Opt LPSS/Septic	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
100	240	#019	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	240 -	020	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
iioo ii	240	021	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	240 -	034	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	240	035=	000	Simple PDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	240 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
			= 0000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	CTIVATES CALIFORNIA	crist 25 Attended to the C.	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
	240			Opt LPSS/Septic	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
100 -	240 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
			- 000	Single EDU Parcel	AND DESCRIPTION OF THE PARTY OF	\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	240 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	COLUMN TAXABLE PARTY OF THE PAR			Single ED 0 Parcel	i	\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	250 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
	250			Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	5240:00
100 -		- 004	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	I	\$289.00	\$240.00
100		005	000	Single EDU Parcel			\$240.00
100			- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
			- 		-		

	Actual
Parcel Number Classification of EDUs Special Tax Spe	
	cial Tax
	240,00
	240.00
	240.00
	240.00
Library that the state of the s	240.00
	240.00
的行业的分子,但是一个人的工作,但是一个人的工作,我们就是一个人的工作,我们就是一个人的工作,我们就是一个人的工作,我们就是一个人的工作,我们就是一个人的工作,	240.00
	240.00
	240 00
	240.00
	240:00
	240.00
	240.00
	240.00
	240.00
	240.00
	240.00
	240.00
	240.00
	240.00
100 - 250 - 038 - 000 - Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289 00 - S	240 00
	240.00
100 - 250 - 040 - 000 Single EDU Parce 1 \$289 00 \$	240.00
	240.00
100 - 260 - 001 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289:00 S	240.00
	240.00
100 = 260 = 003 = 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$	240:00
100 - 260 - 004 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$	240.00
100 = 260 = 005 = 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$	240.00
	240.00
100 - 260 - 007 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 S	240.00
100 - 260 - 008 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$	240.00
100 = 260 = 009 = 000 SingleEDU Parcel \$289;00 \$	240.00
	240.00
=100 260 013 000 Single: EDU-Parcel \$289:00 \$	240,00
100 - 260 - 014 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$	240.00
100 = 260 = 015 = 000 Single EDU Parcel \$289.00 \$	240,00
100 - 260 - 016 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$	240.00
100 = 260 = 017 = 000 Single EDU Parce 1 \$289:00 S	240 00
100 - 260 - 018 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$	240.00
±100 = 260 = 019 = 000 = Single EDIU Parcel = 1 \$289:00 = 5	240:00
100 - 260 - 020 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$	240.00
100 - 260 - 021 - 000 Single EDU Parcel \$289.00 S	240,00
100 - 260 - 022 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$	240.00
100 = 260 = 023 = 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289:00 \$	240.00

	Asses Parcel N			Property Classification	Number of EDUs	Maximum Special Tax	FY 2015-16 Actual Special Tax
100 -	260 -	024	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	#260# -	025	000	Single EDU Parcel	1.	\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	260 -	026	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	260	= ()27=	0,00	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	260 -	028	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	260	029	-=000	Single 2D0/Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	260 -	- 030	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	11	\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	260	034	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240:00
100 -	260 -	035	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	260	040	0,00	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240,00
100 -	260 -	- 041	- 000	Multiple EDU Parcel	2	\$578.00	\$480.00
計00章	=270 =	001	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	270 -	002	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	270	2 11 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	270 -	- 004	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	270	005	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	270 -	- 006	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	270	第007册	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	270 ·	- 008	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
Mara Award Aribe	270	009	000	Single:EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	270 -	- 010	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
置00重	270	置011量	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	270 -	- 012	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	270	013	000	Single ED/U Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	270	- 014	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	270	Ois	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	· 270 ·	- 016	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	270	017	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	270	- 018	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	270	019	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	270 · 270 ·	- 020 - 021	- 000 000	Single EDU Parcel Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
-	- 270 ·	- 021 - 022		Single EDU Parcel	<u> </u>	\$289.00	\$290,00 \$240.00
100 -	270 270		- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00
100		STATE OF THE PARTY OF	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
	280		- 000 = 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	280	- 002	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
		- 002 		Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -		- 004	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
	· 280 • 280		- 000 - 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	280		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
(T-1)	- 280 - 280		- 000 = 000#	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	- 280	- 008	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100		009		Single ED @ Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100				Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
				_			

	Asses	sor's		Property	Number	Maximum	FY 2015-16 Actual
	Parcel N	Yumber		Classification	of EDUs	Special Tax	Special Tax
DESTRUCTION OF THE PERSON OF T							
Attaces and principles		011	Marketta kananakarantak bilika	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	280	· 012 ·	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100點	280	nii kanananii kan	000	Single FDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	280 -	- 014 -	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100計	Same Annual of Section 1	015	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00 is	\$240.D0
100 -	280	· 016 ·	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
120-1-120-1-111-1-1	11-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1	017	u laintachailtean dia	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	280 -	- 018	- 000 References	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	280		#000 #	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	280	- 020	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	*****************		#000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	280 -	- 022	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
到00毫	280	int Administration	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
100 -		- 024	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	280	025	000	Single Edurparce		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	280 -	- 026	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	2001 12 2 2 Ch 12 14 1	027	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
100 -		- 028	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	280	029	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	280	- 030	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	280	=03i	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	280	- 032	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	11	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	280	033	- 000	Single FID(@Parcel=	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	· 280 ·	- 034	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	280	- 035	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	280	- 036	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	280	- 037	- 000	Single BDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	· 290 ·	- 001	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	290	002	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	- 290	- 003	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	290	004	==000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	- 290	- 005	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	290	006	= 000	Single HDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	- 290	- 007	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	290	= #008#	= 000≡	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	- 290	- 009	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	290	010	000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240:00
100 -	- 290	- 011	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100=	290	- 012	==000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	- 290	- 013	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	290	014	000	Single-EDU-Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240,00
100			- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	290	-+016=	-=000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	- 290	- 017	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	290	018	2 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00

	Asses: Parcel N			Property Classification	Number of EDUs	Maximum Special Tax	FY 2015-16 Actual Special Tax
100 -	- 290 -	019	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	290	020	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	290 -	021	- 000	Exempt	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
100	290 -	022	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	- 290 -	023	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	290	024	= 0000	Single ED/U Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	- 300 -	002	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	300	003	==000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	- 300 -	004	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	300=-	005	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	- 300 -	006	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	300	007	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	- 300 -	800	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	300	009	= 000	Single EDU Parcel	194	\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	- 300 -	010	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	300	011	000	Single ED0 Parcel		\$289,00	\$240,00
100 -	- 300 -	012	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	300	E 0 13=	-=000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100	- 300 -	014	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	300	015	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	- 300 -	019	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	300	≣020≡	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289'00	\$240.00
100	- 300 -	021	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	11	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	3.00	022	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100	- 300 -	026	- 000	Multiple EDU Parcel	2	\$578.00	\$480.00
D 00	300	030	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100	- 300 -	031	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	320	001	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100	- 320 -	002	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	*****	003	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100	- 320 -	004	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	320	=005=	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100	- 320 -	006	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
	320			Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
	- 320 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
	320		= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
	- 320 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
	320			Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
	- 320 -	THE CHARGE THE PARTY OF THE PARTY.	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
-	320			Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100	- 320 -			Single EDU Parcel	`1	\$289.00	\$240.00
	320			Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100		- 016		Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	320	7		Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
100	- 320 -	- 018	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00

	Asses Parcel N			Property Classification	Number of EDUs	Maximum Special Tax	FY 2015-16 Actual Special Tax
100	330	001	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	- 330 -	002	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
前00重	330	004	9 8000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	- 330 -	005	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	330	608	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	- 330 -	009	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	330	010	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
100 -	- 330 -	011	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
100	330	012	H#000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
100 -	- 330 -	013	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	₩080	#001#	000	Single FDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101 -	- 080 -	002	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
即可繼	三080三	003	里000計	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101	- 080 -	004	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
即01階	罪100副	劉007萬	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101 -	- 100 -	008	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
1101	100	#009	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 100 -	010	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	100	01:1	000	Single EDU Parcal		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 110 -	022	- 000	Opt LPSS/Septic	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
101	110	023	000	Opt IPSS/Septic	0	\$0.00	\$0,00
101	- 110 -	032	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	110	033	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
101	- 110 -	034	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
<u>noi</u>	120	001	##000##	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$23000
101	- 120 -	· 002	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
	120	THE RESERVE AND DESCRIPTION OF THE PERSON NAMED IN COLUMN TWO	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101	- 120 -	· 013	- 000 - 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	· Indianani talintui	T-10: P4-74 B-1747 1-7	NAME OF TAXABLE PARTY OF	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101 101	- 120 - - 120	· 015 = 016	- 000 ==000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
(AETATE PARTIES)	120 ·	· 019			1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101 101	120		- 000 - 000	Single EDU Parcel Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
101	1772 (17 in 1971 in 19	- 030		Opt LPSS/Septic	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
	120			Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 120 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
THE PARTY OF THE VANCOUS AND ADDRESS OF THE PARTY OF THE	COMMUNICATION OF THE PARTY OF T	033	- 000 = 000	OpeLPSS/Septic	i Lienta	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 120 ·	,	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
	- 120 ·			Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 120 ·	DEFENSAGE OF THE PARTY OF THE P	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
	120		- 000 ==000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 120 ·		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	=120 =120	042 = 043	==000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101	- 120 ·	- 044	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	I	\$289.00	\$240.00
iio =	120	045	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
2-1-1-1		Tariff Comme	range bijdusta		to The said is the	ar in the first and the second second second	west and the state of the state

	Asses			Property Classification	Number of EDUs	Maximum Special Tax	FY 2015-16 Actual Special Tax
101	- 120 -	- 046	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	120	049	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	5240.00
101	- 120 ·	- 051	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	120	052	000	Multiple EDU Parcel	2 2	\$578.00	\$480.00
101	- 130 ·	- 001	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	130	004	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101	- 130 ·	- 005	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	i	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	130	006	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 130 ·	- 007	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
Bioil	130	011		Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 130	- 012	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
#101	##130#	013	000	Opt LPSS/Septic		\$0,00	\$0:00 B
101	- 130	- 014	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 130 ·	- 015	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 130	- 016	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
ioi	130	017	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 130 ·	- 018	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	##130世	=019	= 000#	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 130	- 020	- 000	Opt LPSS/Septic	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
101	130	021	000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240:00
101	- 130	- 022	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	==140=	001	≟ 000±	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 140	- 004	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	ia [40]	005	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 140	- 006	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	140	007	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289;00	\$240.00
101	- 140	- 008	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 140	009	- 000	Single ED(0 Parce)	1.5	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 140	- 010	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	140	011	000	Single EDU Parcel	n I	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 140	- 013	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	== 140=	==014	000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289,00	\$240.00
101	- 140	- 015	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	140=	- 016	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101		- 017		Single EDU Parcel	11	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	140	= 018	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101		- 019	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	140	STANCES STANCES IN SEC.	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	THE PRIME NO BUX THE WOL	- 021	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	140	022	= 000	Single ED @ Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
101			- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	140=	TO THE OWNER WHEN	- 000	Single:EDU:Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240,00
101		- 025	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101		111111111111111111111111111111111111111	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 140	- 027	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00

	Asses Parcel N			Property Classification	Number of EDUs	Maximum Special Tax	FY 2015-16 Actual Special Tax
	Tarcerr	1 umbei		Classification	or EDCs	opeciai 1 ax	Special Tax
101	140	028	000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289:00	\$240.00
101	- 150 -	021	- 000	Opt LPSS/Septic	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
101	150	022	2000世	Opt LPSS/Septic		\$0.00	\$0.00
101	- 150 -	- 023	- 000	Multiple EDU Parcel	2	\$578.00	\$480.00
101	- 150	024	= 0000	Opt LPSS/Septic	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
101	- 150 -	- 025	- 000	Opt LPSS/Septic	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
101	= 160	001	000	OptiLPSS/Septic		\$0.00	\$0.00
101	- 160 -	- 002	- 000	Opt LPSS/Septic	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
101	- 160	003	- 000	E Opt LPSS/Septic	高温的	\$0.00	\$0.00
101	- 160 -	- 004	- 000	Opt LPSS/Septic	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
idi	160	005	000	Opt LPSS/Septic	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
101	- 160 -	- 006	- 000	Multiple EDU Parcel	2	\$578.00	\$480.00
101	160	007	000	Opt LPSS/Septic	O	\$0.00	\$0.00
101	- 160 -	- 008	- 000	Opt LPSS/Septic	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
101	-160	₩009	-=000	Opt LPSS/Septic	声響 的	\$0.00	\$0.00
101	- 160 -	- 010	- 000	Opt LPSS/Septic	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
101	160	011	= 000	Opt/LPSS/Septic	0	\$0.00	\$0,00
101	- 160 -	- 012	- 000	Opt LPSS/Septic	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
101	- 160	013	- 000	Multiple Side Parcel	2	\$578.00	\$480.00
101	- 160 -	- 014	- 000	Multiple EDU Parcel	2	\$578.00	\$480.00
101	160	015	- 000	Single ED U Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101	- 160 -	- 016	- 000	Opt LPSS/Septic	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
101	==160=	017	- 000	Opt LPSS/Septic	0.	\$0,00	\$0.00
101	- 160 ·	- 018	- 000	Opt LPSS/Septic	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
101	160	019	- 000	Opt LPSS/Septic	O	\$0.00	\$0.00
101	- 160 ·	- 020	- 000	Opt LPSS/Septic	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
101	##L60#	021	- 000	Opt LPSS/Septio	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
101	- 160 -	- 022	- 000	Opt LPSS/Septic	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
101	160	023	= 000	Opt LPSS/Septic	Q i	\$0.00	\$0.00
101	- 160 ·	- 024	- 000	Opt LPSS/Septic	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
图101	160	025	2000	Opt LPSS/Septic		\$0.00	\$0.00
101	- 160	- 026	- 000	Opt LPSS/Septic	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
101		027	000	Opt LPSS/Septic	0.5	\$0.00	\$0,00
101	- 160 ·		- 000	Opt LPSS/Septic	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
lioi	160	029	= 000	Opt LPSS/Septic		\$0,00	\$0.00
101		- 030	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	160	031	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101	- 180	- 010	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101				Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240,00
101		- 012	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101		019	C. P. P. L. C.	Single ED/U Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 180	- 022	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
E101		023	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101	- 180	- 024	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- L80	025	F 0000	Single ED U Parcel		\$289.00	\$240100

···	Asses Parcel N			Property Classification	Number of EDUs	Maximum Special Tax	FY 2015-16 Actual Special Tax
101	- 180 -	026	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 180	027	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 180 -	- 028 -	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	180	029	000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 180 ·	· 030 ·	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
直的地	- 180	031	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 180 -	032	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
iioi	H 180H .	Ö33	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 180 -	- 034 -	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
noi	180	037	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101	- 180 -	- 038 -	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
iioi	180	039	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289:00	\$240,00
101	- 180 -	- 040	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
Hou	180	041	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240:00
101	- 180 -	- 042	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
ioi i	180	043	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 180 ·	- 044	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
ioi	- 180重	048	000	Multiple EDU Parcel	2	\$578.00	\$480,00
101	- 250 -	- 001	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	250	002	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101	- 250 -	- 003	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	250	-=004=	=000	Single FD0 Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240,00
101	- 250 -	- 005	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	250	006	==000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240,00
101	- 250 ·	- 007	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 250	- 008	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 250 -	- 009	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	250	010#	000	Single EDU Parce		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 250 -	- 011	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	-#250	012	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 250	- 013	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
	250	014	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 250	- 015	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
************	250			Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
	- 250		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
	- 250			Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
		- 019		Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
		- 020	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	5240.00
		- 021	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
	.,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,	022		Single ED U Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
			- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
-121249-17-17	250		000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
		- 025	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
CENTRAL DIVERSION	250	CANADA CA	000	Single EDI Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101	- 250	- 027	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00

							FY 2015-16
	Asses			Property	Number	Maximum	Actual
•	Parceir	Number		Classification	of EDUs	Special Tax	Special Tax
eioi=	E O S O E	028	000	Single(EDU Parce)		\$289.00==	\$240.00
101 -	· 250 ·	- 029 -	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	unandelumu I	\$289.00	\$240.00
HOLE		2001E	第000章	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101 -	- 260 ·	- 002	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
到初期	260	003	***	Single PDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101 -	· 260 ·	- 004 -	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
門衍贈	260	Ö07	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101 -	- 260 ·	- 008 -	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
iioi	260	009	2000部	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,000
101	- 260	- 012	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
ETOT:	260	iola:	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101 -	- 260 ·	- 014 -	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
訂可置	260	015	#000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101 -	- 260 ·	- 016 -	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
HÖI	260	017	第000章	Single EDI/ Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 260 ·	- 018 -	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	260	019	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289:00	\$240100
101 -	- 260	- 020 -	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
ji o i	260	021	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 260	- 022 -	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	260	023	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101	- 260 ·	- 024	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	260	025	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101	- 260	- 026	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	260	029	000	Exempt		\$0.00	\$0.00
101	- 260	- 030	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	260	033	000	Single EDU Parcei		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 260	- 034	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	260	035	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101		- 036	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
图01響	260	037	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240,00
101	- 260	- 038	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
10		- 039	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	
101	- 270		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
	270			Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
			- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	*************	over the second second	#000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101	- 270	- 005	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
Mary and day as hand y	270	12.44	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 270		- 000 ₩000	Single EDU Parcel	1 ====================================	\$289.00	\$240.00
101		800		Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101	- 270	TAX DESCRIPTION AND ADDRESS OF TAX BOX		Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
<u> </u>	270	010	000	Single EDU Parcel	1 THE RESERVE TO SERVE TO SER	\$289.00	
101	- 270 - 376	- 011 - 012	- 000 ■ለለሰ∭	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
E U	1, 41,U			######################################		J207:VU	- アーダイオンバンドの

]	Asses Parcel N			Property Classification	Number of EDUs	Maximum Special Tax	FY 2015-16 Actual Special Tax
101 -	270 -	013	- 000	Exempt	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
101	270=	014	達000票	Single BDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101 -	270 -	015	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	270	016	000	Single-EDU/Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
101 -	270 -	017	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	270	018	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101 -	270 -	019	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	270	020	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101 -	270 -	021	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	270	022	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101 -	270 -	023	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	11	\$289.00	\$240.00
101里	270#	E024	第000章	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101 -	- 270 -	025	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	270	026	000	Single FDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101 -	- 270 -	027	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	270	028	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
101 -	- 270 -	029	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	270	030	#000#	Single ED)U Parce		\$289.00	\$240.00
101 -	- 270 -	031	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	270	032	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101 -	- 270 -	034	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	270	035	000	Single Edd) of Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101 -	- 270 -	036	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
iol	280.	001	==000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101 -	- 280 -	002	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	11	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	280	003	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101 -	- 280 -	- 004	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
IOI	280	005	= 000	Single EDIU Rarcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101	- 280 -	- 006	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
ioi	280	008	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101 -	- 280 -	- 009	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	280	010	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101 -	- 280 -	- 011	- 000	Opt LPSS/Septic	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
101	#280=	012	000	Single ED U Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 280 -	- 013	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	. 1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	280	014	= 000	Single BDV Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 280 -	- 015	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
e de la constante de la consta	280	016	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101	- 280 -	- 017	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	280		0.00	Single BD0 Parcal		\$289 00	\$240.00
101	- 280 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
10	280	020	= 000	SingleHDUParcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
101	- 280 -	- 021	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	280	022	- 000	Simple Photoparcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101	- 280 -	- 023	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00

	Asses Parcel N			Property Classification	Number of EDUs	Maximum Special Tax	FY 2015-16 Actual Special Tax
iioi	280	024	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 280 -	025 -	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
ioi 🗉	280	026	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 280 -	027 -	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 280-	028	000	Single:EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 280 -	· 029 ·	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 280	030	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101	- 280 -	- 031 -	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 280	032	#000 0	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101	- 280 -	- 033 -	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
回01	280	034	000	Single EDU Rarcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
101	- 280 -	- 035 -	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 280	- 036	- 000	Single EDU Parce)		\$289100	\$240,00
101	- 280 -	- 037 -	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
到01體	#280	038	第000計	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
101	- 280 -	- 039 -	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	I	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	280	040	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 280 ·	- 041 -	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	280	042	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	5240.00
101	- 280 -	- 043 -	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	280	044	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240100
101	- 280 -	- 045	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1 Haramans leutharsins	\$289.00	\$240.00
DO	280	046	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 280 ·	- 047	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	I Constantion	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	***********	048	#000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 290 - 290	- 001 - 002	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
101 101	- 290 ·	- 003	000 - 000	Single EDU Parcel Single EDU Parcel	*********	\$289.00	\$240.00
ioi	- 290 - 290	004	- 000 - 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 290 ·	- 005	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 290 - 290	= 003 = 008	- 000 ==000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 290 ·	- 009	- 000 - 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
IIOI	290	010	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
***********	- 29 0		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	<u> </u>	\$289.00	\$240.00
			000	Single EDW Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 290	- 013	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	7 - 1	\$289.00	\$240.00
noi:	290	014	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 290	- 015	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289,00	\$240.00
質可量	290		000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
101	- 290	- 019	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	. \$289.00	\$240.00
	290		#000	Single ED OZPaccel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 290	- 021	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	290	022	-=000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101	- 290	- 023	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
	- 290	024	000	Single ED/U-Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00

							FY 2015-16
_	Asses			Property	Number	Maximum	Actual
	Parcel N	lumber		Classification	of EDUs	Special Tax	Special Tax
101 -	290 -	025	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
101	290			Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101 -	290 -	027	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
IOI	#290	028	轉6000厘	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101 -	290 -	029	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
non	290	030	=000#	Single MOUPParcel		\$289.00	\$240:00
101 -	290 -	031	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
iioi	290	032	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101 -	290 -	033	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
noi	290	034	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101 -	290 -	035	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
Total	290	036	000	Single EDU Parcél		\$289.00	\$240.00
101 -	290 -	038	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
Hote	290	039	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
101 -	- 290 -	040	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
noi w	290	041	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
101 -	- 290 -	042	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
TOTE	3290	0.43	墨000富	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 -	- 010 -	007	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	010	800	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	· 010 ·	009	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	量010層	#010#	= #000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 010 -	011	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	020	001	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240:00
102 ·	· 020 ·	002	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	020	003	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 020 -	004	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	020	005	000	Single EDU Parcel	li i	\$289.00	\$240,00
102 -	- 020 -	006	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	11	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	020	007	= 000	Multiple EDU Parcel	3	\$867,00	\$720.00
102 -	- 020 -	- 008	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	(020)	009	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 020 -	- 010	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	020	011	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 020 -	- 012	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	020	013	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -		· 014	CONTRACTOR OF THE PARTY OF THE	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	#020 #	015	- 000	Single EDIO Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 020 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	# 020 -	017	==000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102		- 018	THE WARRANT AND THE PARTY OF TH	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
**************	020		000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240,00
102			- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	030			Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102	- 030 -	- 002	- 000	Multiple EDU Parcel	2	\$578.00	\$480.00

							FY 2015-16
_	Assess			Property	Number	Maximum	Actual
]	Parcel N	umber		Classification	of EDUs	Special Tax	Special Tax
	er karana	2000 B					
Harry Mary Control	=030 · 030 -	004		Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
102 -	030 -	005	- 000 ==000	Single EDU Parcel	l Serin ilean	\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
102			uminukani	inin tining panatain. — ining tining pangkana da and anak law.	de la companya de la		district to the second of the second
102 -	030 -	006 	- 000 - 000	Single EDU Parcel Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
102	<u> </u>		Attendion Parist	CITIZACIAN MINISTERI (M. CINTACIAN AND MAINMAININ PARINCA PARI		\$289.00	## 11#11.1#11.1##11##1#################
102 -	· 030 -	008 009	- 000 - 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00
102	****	***		Single EDU Parcel		The same and the s	\$240.00
102 -	· 030 -	010	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	030	011	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	030 -	012	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1 Pagelanto-siernia	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	030	****************		Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 030 -	014	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1 	\$289.00	\$240.00
<u>102</u>		015	000	SingleEDUParcel		\$289.00	32 40,00
102 -	- 030 -	016	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	l Harring territor	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	導030計	第017期	圖000間	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 -	- 030 <i>-</i>	018	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	030	0.9	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 040 -	001	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	040	002	000	Single EDU Parcel		5289.00	\$240.00
102	- 040 -	003	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	=040 =	004	- 000	Multiple EDU Parcel		\$578.00	\$480,00
102 -	- 040 -	005	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	040	=006	000	Single FDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 040 -	007	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	#040	008	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 040 -	009	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	040	010	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 040 -	011	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	040	012	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 ·	- 040 -	013	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	040	014	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102	- 040 -	015	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	040=	016.	= 000	Single EDU Parce		\$289,00	\$240.00
102	- 051 -	001	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 051 -	002	= 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 051 -	003	- 000	Multiple EDU Parcel	2	\$578.00	\$480.00
102	051	=004=	000	Single ED U Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,000
102	- 051 -	005	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	∰051 <u></u>	006	= 000	Single EDD Rarcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 051 -	007	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	051	008	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 051 -	009	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 051 <u>-</u> :	#010 #	==000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 051 -	- 011	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	051	012	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289:00	\$240,00

							FY 2015-16
	Asses			Property	Number	Maximum	Actual
	Parcel N	umber		Classification	of EDUs	Special Tax	Special Tax
100	051	012	000	Cinata EDII Barasi	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102 - 102 -	- 051 - 051	013 	- 000 - 000	Single EDU Parcel Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00
Name of Street or other Party			Control of the Contro		1	\$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
102 -	051 - 052 -	015 001	- 000 000	Single EDU Parcel Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	tinidamenti mekkerin	Em - 6 100000-		Married The Control of the Control o		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	052 -	002 003	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
02	052	****	000	Single ED U Parcel		1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-	\$240.00 \$240.00
102 -	052 -	004	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	
102	052	005	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
102 -	052 -	006	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	052	007	- 000	Single EDU Pareel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	052 -	008	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	052	009	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
102 -	052 -	010	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	052 -	011	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	052 -	012	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	052	013	- 000	Single ED (Parce)		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 -	052 -	014	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	052	015	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	052 -	016	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	052	017	000	Single ED U Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	· 052 ·	- 018	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	集052票	019	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
102	. 053 .	- 001	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	053	002	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 053	- 003	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	053	003	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 053	- 005	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	. 053 	006	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 053	- 007	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	053	007	- 000 - 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 053	- 009	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	i da de la composición del composición de la com	\$289.00	\$240.00
	- 053 - 053	THE REAL PROPERTY.		Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102		012	000			\$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
102	- 053	- 013	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	AND THE RESERVE OF THE PERSON NAMED IN COLUMN 1	The state of the s
			000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102		- 015	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	***************************************	TATAL TRACTION OF	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102		- 017	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
24 Post 2 1 1 2 1 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2	053			Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102		- 019	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	***************************************		000			\$289.00	\$240.00
102		- 001	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	054	- 002	= 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102		- 003	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 054	004	= 0000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240,00
102	- 054	- 005	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00

	Asses Parcel N			Property Classification	Number of EDUs	Maximum Special Tax	FY 2015-16 Actual Special Tax
1102	054	006	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 054 -	007	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
图102	054	=008 =	-〒000里	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102	- 054 -	010	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 054	Olli	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 054 -	012	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	054	013	000	Single EDU Parcel	i j	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 054 -	014	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	054	015	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102	- 054 -	016	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	054	017	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240,00
102	- 054 -	018	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	054	019	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 054 -	020	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 055	#001m	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102	- 055 -	002	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	055	003	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,001
102	- 055 -	004	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 055	005	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 055 -	006	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	055	007	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 055 -	009	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 055	012	= 000=	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
102	- 055 -	015	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 055	016	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102	- 055 -	017	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	AAMINSTON	018	000	Single ED109Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102	- 055 -	020	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	055	021	##000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102	- 055 -	022	- 000	Multiple EDU Parcel	2	\$578.00	\$480.00
102	060	=001	000	SingleEDUPhroel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 102	- 060 -	002	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	I	\$289.00	\$240.00
THE REPORT OF THE PERSON	A CASA CASA CASA CASA CASA CASA CASA CA	in and in the last in the last	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240,00
*****	- 060 -			Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
et-Control	060	CAN DERIVORS OF THE PERSON NAMED IN	THE SAME CHANGE	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 060 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
		<u>≡007</u> #	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
	- 060 -			Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
	060			Single EDU Parcel	100 - 100 -	\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00
	- 060 - - 060		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1		\$240.00
102		013 016	= 000 - 000	Single EDU Parcel Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
		- 016 = 017=		Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 060 -	- 018	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00
	- 060	019	*	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
V-3E				THE THE PARTY OF T			

							FY 2015-16
_	Assess			Property	Number	Maximum	Actual
	Parcel N	umbe	r	Classification	of EDUs	Special Tax	Special Tax
102 -	060 -	020	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	060		- 000 - 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	060 -	022	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	iover Leibie 1	\$289.00	Annual of the state of the stat
102 -	060 -	022	- 000 # 000	The state of the s		CONTRACTOR THE CASE AND ADDRESS OF A PROPERTY OF A PARTY.	\$240.00
may topind time 15.00	- The second second second	02-20-14-21-4		Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 -	060 -	024	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	060	025	000	Single EDU Parcel®		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 -	070 -	001	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102		4 French 14 Com	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
102 -	070 -	003	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	070==	004	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	5240.00
102 -	070 -	005	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	2070	006	理0000開	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 -	070 -	007	- 000	Single EDU Parcel]	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	070	010	000	Exempl	0	\$0,00	\$0.00
102 -	070 -	011	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	070=	012	- 000	Molriple ED 0 Parcel	2	\$578.00	\$480,00
102 -	070 -	013	- 000	Exempt	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
102	080	001	- 000	Single EDU/Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	080 -	003	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	080==	004	4000	Multiple EDU Parcel	12	\$578.00	\$480.00
102 -	080 -	005	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	#080 =	006	#000	Single ED @ Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	080 -	007	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	=080==	008	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	080 -	009	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	080		000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 -	080 -	011	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	indresionalisti de la compositione de la compositione de la compositione de la compositione de la compositione La compositione de la compositione	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	080	012		Single ED UParcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	080 -	013	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	-		- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	080 -	015	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	080	016	- 000 = 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	080 -	017	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
			- 000 - 000				
						\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -			- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	Lead programme programme	(Institutitesta	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	080 -	7	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102			000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
102	080 -	***	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
-		ON THE PROPERTY OF THE PARTY OF	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 -		026	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	080 -			Multiple ED.U Parcel	2	\$578,00	\$480.00
102 -	Pineraus Anthrope Company	028	- 000	Multiple EDU Parcel	2	\$578.00	\$480.00
102	準080를	029	量000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 080 -	030	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00

• •	FY 2015-16 (aximum Actual ecial Tax Special Tax
102 = 080 = 031 = 000 - Single:EDU:Parcel = 11 = 5	\$289.00 \$240.00
	\$289.00 \$240.00
	\$289.00
والمراب والمناور والمراب والمرابط والم والمرابط والمرابط والمرابط والمرابط والمرابط والمرابط والمرابط	\$289.00 \$240.00
	\$289.00 \$240.00
	\$289.00 \$240.00
	\$289.00 \$240.00
Inci-eros-bearing-constitution of the constitution of the constitu	\$289.00 \$240.00
THE STORY AND A STORY OF THE ST	\$289.00 \$240.00
وهندو تناويد والمتحدد	\$289.00 \$240.00
	\$0.00
	\$289.00 \$240.00
	\$289.00 \$240.00
	\$289.00 \$240.00
	\$289.00 \$240.00
	\$289.00 \$240.00
	\$289.00 \$240.00
Trajection to train to the training or many mentioned and print training to the product of the p	\$578.00 \$480.00
	\$289.00 \$240.00
	\$289.00 \$240.00
102 = 080 = 057 = 000 Exempt 0	\$0:00
	\$578.00 \$480.00
	\$289:00 \$240:00
	\$289.00 \$240.00
102 - 090 - 001 - 000 Single EDU Parcel	\$289.00 \$240.00
102 - 090 - 002 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1	\$289.00 \$240.00
102 = 090 = 003 = 000 Single EDU Parcel 1	\$289.00 \$240.00
######################################	\$289.00 \$240.00
	\$289.00 \$240.00
	\$289.00 \$240.00
102 - 090 - 007 - 000 Single EDU Parcel	\$289.00 \$240.00
	\$289.00 \$240.00
	\$289:00====\$240:00
	\$289.00 \$240.00
	\$289.00 \$240.00
	\$289.00 \$240.00
BOOK SAND AND AND AND AND AND AND AND AND AND	\$289.00 \$240.00
\$77114 (1994) (1	\$289.00 \$240.00
	\$289:00 \$240.00
	\$289.00 \$240.00
	\$289:00 \$240.00
	\$289.00 \$240.00
	\$289:00 \$240.00
	\$289.00 \$240.00
102 090 021 000 Single EDU Parcel 1	#207.00 #240.00

							FY 2015-16
-	Asses			Property	Number	Maximum	Actual
	Parcel N	(umbei	<u>*</u>	Classification	of EDUs	Special Tax	Special Tax
102 -	- 090 -	022	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	090	023	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 090 -	024	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102票	2090	025	2000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 090 -	026	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	#090 #	027	- 1000開	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 090 -	028	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	090	029	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	090 -	030	- 000	Multiple EDU Parcel	2	\$578.00	\$480.00
102	#090 #=	031	- 000	Single BD(U Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 090 -	032	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	090	033	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240,00
102 -	- 090 -	034	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	<u> =090</u> =	035	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 090 -	036	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	090	037	==000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240:00
102 -	- 090 -	038	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	090=	039	- 000	Single ED, U Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	· 090 -	040	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	090	041	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240,00
102 -	- 090 -	042	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	090	=043=	= 000	Single ED De Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 -	- 090 -	044	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	∉090≔-	045	==000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289:00	\$240,00
102 -	- 090 -	046	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	090	047	= 000	Single EDAU Parcel	11	\$289.00	\$240,00
102 -	- 090 -	048	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	#090#	049	=#000	Single EDW Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 090 -	052	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	090	053	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 090 -	054	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	#090	055	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 090 -	056	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	#090#-	057	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 090 -	058	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	090	059	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240 00
102 -	- 090 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	#090 = =	061	25000	Single EDJU Parcel		\$289:00	\$240,00
102 -		-		Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102			- 000	Single Ed) 032 arcel		\$289,00	\$240,00
102 -	- 090 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102				Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 090 -	- 066	- 000	Exempt	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
102		067		Single ED (#Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 100 -	- 001	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00

	Asses	sor's		Property	Number	Maximum	FY 2015-16 Actual
]	Parcel N	lumber	•	Classification	of EDUs	Special Tax	Special Tax
					rbenarikur regulandar	enemaaaa	
102	i de la desta de la dela dela dela dela dela dela de	ACTIVATION ASSESSED FOR	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
102 -	100 - 100 -	003 #004#	- 000 = 000	Single EDU Parcel Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
102 -	100 -	005	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	100 -	003 006	- 000 - 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	100 -	007	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	enembiliania 1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	#room	008	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	100 -	009	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	100	010	#000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 -	100 -	011	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	#100	012	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	100 -	013	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	#100	014	=000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	100 -	015	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	#100#	016	##000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	100 -	020	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	#100 # -	021	2000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	100 -	022	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	#100	023	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 -	100 -	024	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	100 -	025	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 -	100 -	030	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	100	031	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	100 -	032	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	100	033	\$#000	Single EDU Parce		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	100 -	034	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	100	035	***************************************	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	100 -	036	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	100	037	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	100 -	038	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	******************	三039章	Maria Ma	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 -	100 -	040	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	100=	041	==000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 -			- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102		****	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	100 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
-	100			Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	*************************
102 -			- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
2970/01/2012/993			000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	100	- 051	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102			000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	100 - 100		- 000	Single EDU Parcel Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
102 -	· 100 ·	- 055	- 000 - 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	PROPERTY AND A CONTRACTOR	- 055 056		Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
	TAA	บบบ		THE CONTROL STORY		######################################	JANUARY OF THE PROPERTY OF THE

	Assess			Property	Number	Maximum Special Tox	FY 2015-16 Actual
]	Parcel N	umbei	•	Classification	of EDUs	Special Tax	Special Tax
102 -	100 -	057	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	100 =	058	- 000 - 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	100 -	059	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	T00 -	060		Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	100 -	061	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	100	064	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	100 -	065	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	75	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	100	068	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	100 -	070	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	upananan sayangan 1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	100	071	##000#	Multiple EDU Parcel		\$578.00	\$480.00
102 -	100 -	072	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	100	073	= 000	Single ED (Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	110 -	001	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	110	002		Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	· 110 -	003	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	110	004	#000#	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	110 -	005	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	110	006	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	· 110 -	007	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	**************************************	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	110	008	##000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	110 -	009	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102		=010≡	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 110 -	011	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102		012		Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240:00
102 -	- 110 -	013	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102		016	2000	Single ElDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 110 -	017	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102		018	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	110 -	019	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	110	020	000	Single EDU Parcel	T T	\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	· 110 -	021	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	#1:10 #	022	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 110 -	023	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	=110=-	024	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289:00	\$240.00
102 -	- 110 -	025	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	110	026	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 110 -	027	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	=110=	030	- 000	Single ED 0 Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 110 -	031	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	110	032	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 -	- 110 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	110=-	034	= 000	Single ED/U Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 110 -	037	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	110	038	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 110 -	039	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00

	Asses	corle		Property	Number	Maximum	FY 2015-16 Actual
1	Assus Parcel N			Classification	of EDUs	Special Tax	Special Tax
	i ur cerr	141111001		Ciasineación	UI LLD US	opeciai Tax	Бресіні Тих
102	110	E040	#E000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	110 -	041	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	#110#	042	==000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289:00	\$240.00
102 -	110 -	043	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	110	044	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	110 -	045	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	110	046	000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	110 -	047	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	I	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	110 -	048	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 -	110 -	049	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	110	050	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 -	110 -	055	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	110	056	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	110 -	057	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	110=-	058	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 -	110 -	059	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	110	060	000	Multiple EDU Parcel	2 2	\$578.00	\$480.00
102 -	120 -	001	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	120	002	= 000	Single:EDU Parcel		\$289:00	\$240.00
102 -	120 -	003	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	120	004	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	120 -	005	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	120	=008=	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		5289.00	5240.00
102 -	120 -	009	- 000	Exempt	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
102	±120=	018	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	120 -	019	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	120	024	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	120 -	025	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	120	026	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	120 -	027	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	120	028	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	120 -	029	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102=-	120	=030 =		Single EDU Rarcel		\$289.00	\$240:00
102 -	120 -	- 031	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	120	032	==000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	120 -	- 033	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	120	034	- 000	Single ED/U Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 120 -	035	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	120	03,6	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240,00
102 -	- 120 -	- 037	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1 .	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	120	038	000	Single Ed)(#Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	120 -	039	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	120	040	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 -	· 120 -	- 041	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	120	042	= 000	Single LDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00

							FY 2015-16
	Asses	sor's		Property	Number	Maximum	Actual
	Parcel N	lumber	•	Classification	of EDUs	Special Tax	Special Tax
102 -	- 120 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	120	044	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	5240.00
102 •	120 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	120	046	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240,00
102 -	- 120 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	120	048	- 000	Single EDU Porcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 ·			- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	120	050	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289:00	\$240,00
102 -	- 120 -	053	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	120	055	= 000	Multiple EDUParce	2 1	\$578.00	\$480,00
102	120 -	058	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	120	060	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 -	- 120 -	061	- 000	Exempt	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
102	120	062	2 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102	· 120 ·	063	- 000	Multiple EDU Parcel	2	\$578.00	\$480.00
102	130	#001#	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102	- 130 -	002	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	130	003	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 -	- 130 -	004	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	130	005	# 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102	- 130 -	- 006	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	第180 第	≡007 ≝	2000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 130 ·	- 008	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	130	009	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 130 -	- 012	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
02	130	013	2 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 130 -	- 014	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
6 102	130	2015	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 130 -	- 016	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	130	0 7	0000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 130 -	- 018	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	130		000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
	130		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
Commence of the last	***********		= 000			\$289.00	\$240:00
102		- 022	detrouses tries (amilian)	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
	130		000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102	- 130 ·			Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
	- 130 ·			Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	SACTIFICATION IN COLUMN	- 025 - 026	- 000 - 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
102	- 130 ·	027	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
102			- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
	- 130 · - 130 ·			Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
102	- 130 ·	- 030	- 000	TALL AND DESCRIPTION OF THE PARTY OF THE PAR	1		\$240.00 \$240.00
PT-10-1	- 130 ·	- 030 - 031	- 000 - 000	Single EDU Parcel Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
					1		
102	- 130 -	- 032	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00

Property								FY 2015-16
102		Asses	sor's		Property	Number	Maximum	Actual
102 - 130 - 040 - 000		Parcel N	lumber	-	Classification	of EDUs	Special Tax	Special Tax
102 - 130 - 040 - 000								
102	102	<u>130</u>		= 000			and the parties of the second	And with the second state of the second seco
102 - 130 - 042 - 000	Disconsideration							VALUE OF THE PARTY
102 - 130	102		Tellus de la company	000			\$289.00	\$240,00
102 - 130 - 044 - 000	102 -		042	****		1		
102 130 045 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 130 047 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 130 047 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 130 048 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 130 049 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 130 052 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 130 055 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 130 055 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 130 055 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 130 055 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 130 056 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 001 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 001 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 003 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 003 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 003 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 007 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 007 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 000 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 010 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 010 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 010 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 010 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 011 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 011 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 015 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 015 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 016 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 024 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 02	102	130			***************************************		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 - 130 - 046 - 000	Marie Land			- 000	THE PARTY OF THE P	1	ataiwana kamata watawa a singi waka ka	
102	102	The factor of the second	045	# 5 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 -	معدمها فاستهجمونها وبملشعب واشعر ومشاهيهم فالهجرة ليسيريها فالبيعاء ويبدانه للبيعات		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 - 130 - 048 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00	102 -	- 130 -	046		Single EDU Parcel	1		2010/10/10/10/10/10/10/10/10/10/10/10/10/
102 130 049 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 130 053 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 130 053 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 130 054 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 130 055 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 130 055 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 130 055 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 001 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 002 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 003 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 003 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 007 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 007 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 007 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 001 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 010 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 011 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 011 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 011 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 011 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 011 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 015 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 015 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 015 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 015 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 015 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 021 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 021 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 022 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 140 02	102	Tree Contract of the Contract		- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 - 130 - 052 - 000	**********	****		CO. 10 63-14 6 CO. 10 14 15 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16		1		
102 -130 -053 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -130 -055 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -130 -055 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -001 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -002 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -002 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -003 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -006 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -006 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -008 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -008 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -008 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -010 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -011 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -011 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -012 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -014 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -015 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -015 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -016 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -017 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -017 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -016 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -021 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -025 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -026 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -026 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 -140 -026 -000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00	1,02	130	049	000	·····································		==\$289.00	\$240.00
102 - 130 - 054 - 000	102 -	**************************************	052	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102 - 130 - 055 - 000	102	=130=	053	#000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 - 130 - 056 - 000	102		054	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1		
102 - 140	102	130	055	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 - 140 - 002 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00	102 -	- 130 -	056		Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102 140 003 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00	102	140	#001 #	2000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 - 140 - 006 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00	102	- 140 -	002	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	102	140	003	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102 - 140 - 008 - 000	102 ·	- 140 -	006	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	102	140	007	- 000	Single BDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 - 140 - 010 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 011 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 012 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 013 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 014 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 015 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 016 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 016 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 017 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 020 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 021 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 022 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 023 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 024 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 025 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 026 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 026 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 03	102 -	- 140 -	800	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102 - 140 - 011 - 000	102	140	009	- 000	Single FDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 - 140 - 012 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 014 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 014 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 015 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 016 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 016 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 020 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 021 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 022 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 022 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 023 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 024 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 025 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 026 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 026 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 103 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 103 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 103 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 103 - 140 - 03	102	- 140 -	010	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102 - 140 - 014 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 014 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 015 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 016 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 016 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 020 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 021 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 022 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 022 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 023 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 024 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 025 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 026 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 026 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 031 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 103 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 103 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 103 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 103 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 103 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 103 - 140 - 03	102	140=	011	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 - 140 - 014 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 015 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 016 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 017 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 020 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 021 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 022 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 022 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 024 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 024 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 025 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 026 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 026 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 031 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 031 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 031 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 031 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 031 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 031 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 03	102 -	- 140 -	012	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102 - 140 - 015 - 000	102	140	013	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 - 140 - 016 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00	102 -	- 140 -	014	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102 - 140 - 017 - 000	102	140	015	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 - 140 - 020 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 021 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 022 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 023 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 024 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 025 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 026 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 031 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00	102	- 140 -	016	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	102	140=-	017	= 000 =	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
102 - 140 - 022 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 023 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 024 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 025 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 026 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 027 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 031 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00	102	- 140 -	020	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
1102 140 023 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 024 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 025 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 026 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 029 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 031 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel <td>102</td> <td>140</td> <td>021</td> <td>- 000</td> <td>Single EDU Parcel</td> <td></td> <td>\$289.00</td> <td>\$240.00</td>	102	140	021	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 - 140 - 024 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 025 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 026 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 027 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 029 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 031 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00	102 -	- 140 -	022	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102 - 140 - 025 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00	102	140	023	4 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 - 140 - 026 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 027 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 029 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 031 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00	102	140 -	024	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102 - 140 - 027 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 029 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 031 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00	102	140	025	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 - 140 - 027 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 029 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 031 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00	102	- 140 -	026	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1		
102 - 140 - 028 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 029 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 031 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00	102	140	027	000	Single EDU Parcel			\$240.00
102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 031 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00	102	140 -	028	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	10-12-10-10-11-11-11-11-11-11-11-11-11-11-11-	17 (100) - 100 - 100 Oct 100 Oct
102 - 140 - 030 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 031 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00 102 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00	102	140	029	==000	Single FDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102 - 140 - 031 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00	102	- 140 -	030	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1		
102 - 140 - 032 - 000 Single EDU Parcel 1 \$289.00 \$240.00	102	140	031	000	Single EDU Parcel			\$240.00
	102 -	- 140 -	032	- 000		1	Section of the Control of the Contro	
	102	140	033	==000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00

•···	Asses Parcel N			Property Classification	Number of EDUs	Maximum Special Tax	FY 2015-16 Actual Special Tax
102	- 140 -	038	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	= [140]	041	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240:00
102	- 140 -	044	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	140	045	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102	- 140 -	048	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	140	049	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 140 -	050	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	140	051	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 140 -	052	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	140	053	= 000	Single DDU Parcol	i I	\$289,00	\$240.00
102	- 140 -	054	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	-=140=+	≣ 0 55≝	==000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 140 -	056	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	11	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	140	057	000=	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 140 -	058	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	140	059	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
102	- 140 -	- 060	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	140	061	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 140 -	- 062	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	140	063	= 000	Single FDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 140 ·	- 064	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	-=140	065	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
102	- 140 -	- 067	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
102	140	068	000	Single EDU Parcel	1 1	\$289.00	\$240:00
103	- 010 ·	- 001	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1 ************************************	\$289.00	\$240.00
103		002	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240:00
103	- 010	- 003	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	#010#	004	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103	- 010 ·	- 005	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	010			Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103	- 010 ·	- 007	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	I	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	- 020	001	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
103	- 020 ·	- 002 ≖002	- 000	Single EDU Parcel Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
103	- 020 - 020	003					\$240.00 \$240.00
103 103		- 004 - 005	- 000	Single EDU Parcel Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
103	- 020 - 020		ento minera establishment a tomat a	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103	- 020 - 020	007	- 000 - 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00 \$289.00	\$240.00
103	- 020 - 020	The state of the s	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
103		- 008		Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103	- 020 ·		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	020	- 010 = 011	000	Exempt		\$209.00	\$0.00
103	- 020	- 012	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	= 020=	012		Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103		- 014	PROCESSOR FOR	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00

							FY 2015-16
	Asses			Property	Number	Maximum	Actual
	Parcel N	lumber	•	Classification	of EDUs	Special Tax	Special Tax
	SENSTEE					**********	
E85-737-7-7-7-7-7-7-7-7-7-7-7-7-7-7-7-7-7-		ration i declarate de l'ex tent de	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
103 -	020 -	016	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	第020部	E017#		Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240,00
103 -	020 -	018	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1 instancia di nobasi	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	020	Serie - Electric	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103 -	020 -	020	- 000 Building	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
直03置	sh edaszeinazeni kaia <i>e</i> i	2021	1000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103 -	020 -	022	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103	020	023	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240,00
103 -	020 -	024	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
1103	書020家		票000国	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103 -	· 020 -	026	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	020	1217 (F1110) (44 A.H.)	==000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
103 -	- 030 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	030	002	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103 -	- 030 -	003	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	030	004	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
103 -	- 030 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240,00
103	#030 #	006	#000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103 -	030 -	007	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	030	008	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
103 -	- 030 -	009	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	030	<u> </u> 010	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1 1	\$289.00	\$240,00
103 -	- 030 -	011	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	#030	012	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289100	\$240.00
103 -	- 030 -	013	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	030	014	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103 -	- 030 -	015	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	03 0	016	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103	- 030 -	017	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	三030	018	-=000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103 -	- 030 -	019	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	030	020	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103 -	- 030 -	- 021	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
直03重	準030 運	#022	=E 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
103	- 030 -	023	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	#030	024		Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
103 -	- 030 -	CANADAMAN MATA	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103			000	Single ED U Parcel	THE THE	\$289.00	\$240.00
103 -	- 030 ·		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	030	028	000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	- 030 -	029	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103		030		Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103 -	- 030 -	- 031	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103	Zilimakan da karan	032		Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00

							FY 2015-16
	Asses	sor's		Property	Number	Maximum	Actual
	Parcel N	umber	•	Classification	of EDUs	Special Tax	Special Tax
103	- 030 -	033	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	030	034	serversed in radio we had by	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103 -	- 040 -	001	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	THE RESERVE THE PARTY OF THE PA	002	= 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
103	- 040 -	003	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	040	004	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
103	- 040 -	005	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	040	006	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	-\$289.00-	\$240.00
103 ·	- 040 -	007	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	#040# =	008	= #000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103	- 040 -	009	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	040	010	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
103	- 040 -	011	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	11	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	040=	012	- 000	Single EDU Parce		\$289.00	\$240.00
103	- 040 ~	013	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	040	014	= 000	Single BD)UParcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
103	- 040 -	015	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	040	016	- 000	Single ED) J Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240,00
103	- 040 -	017	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	040	018	# 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103	- 040 -	019	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	-= 040==	020	000	Single EID(U-Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103	- 040 -	021	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	040 -	022	==000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103	- 040 -	023	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	040	024	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240,00
103	- 040 -	025	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	- 040 -	026	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289:00	\$240,00
103	- 040 -	027	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	040	028	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103	- 040 -	029	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
2103	= <u></u> 040 <u></u>	030	= 0000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103	- 040 -	031	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	040=	032	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103	- 040 -	033	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	040	034	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103	- 040 -		- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103		≣036 ≢		Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
***************************************	- 040 -	037	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240,00
103	- 040	038	- 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00
103			- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	040		==000	Single ED) #2arcal		\$289:00	\$240,00
103	- 040 -	045	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00
103	-=040==	046	000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289,00	\$240.00
103	- 040 -	047	- 000	Single EDU Parcel	1	\$289.00	\$240.00

							FY 2015-16
	Assess			Property	Number	Maximum	Actual
	Parcel N	umbei	•	Classification	of EDUs	Special Tax	Special Tax
Ha Walley	E AV AS E	NATE OF	2000				
即03世	· 040 -	048 049	- 000	Single EDU Parcel Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
103	· 040 -	049 =050=	- 000 = 000	Single EDU Parcel		\$289.00	\$240.00 \$240.00
103	· 050 -	001	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	通過型場高級 0	\$289.00 \$0.00	\$0.00
103	050 -	001	- 000 - 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	- 050 -	003	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
603E	050 - 050 -	003	- 000 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103	- 050 -	005	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103	2050	005	- 000 響000選	Tract 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	- 050 <i>-</i>	007	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103		007	- 000 - 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00 \$0.00	\$0.00 \$0.00
103	- 050 <i>-</i>	009	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
E103	050	010		Cract 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103	- 050 -	011	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	050	012	- 000	Trace 10 7 Phise 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103	· 050 -	013	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	050	013	- 000 	Tract 10 7 Phase 2		\$0.00	50.00
103	- 050 <i>-</i>	015	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	#050##	016	- 000 - 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00 \$0.00
103	- 050 -	017	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	#050#	018	000	Trace 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103	- 050 -	019	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0111.Y.II.2012 O	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	2050 2050	020	000	Tract 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103	- 050 -	021	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	050	022	000	Tract 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103	- 050 -	023	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	050	024	000	Trace 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103	- 050 -	025	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	#060#2	#001#	= 000	Tract 0 17 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103	- 060 -	002	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	060	003	000	fract 017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103	- 060 -	004	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	060	005	- 000	Tract 017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
121010000000	- 060 -			Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	060==	007	= 000	######################################		\$0.00	\$0.00
103	- 060 -	008	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	060 -		000	Tract (017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103	- 060 -	***	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
	060			Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103			- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	060		000	Tract 017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103	- 060 -	014	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103			= 000	Tract 0 7 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0,00
103	- 060 -	016	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	060	017	***************	Tract 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
				The state of the s			THE PROPERTY OF THE PROPERTY O

	Asses:	sor's		Property	Number	Maximum	FY 2015-16 Actual
]	Parcel N	umber	*	Classification	of EDUs	Special Tax	Special Tax
103 -	060 -	018	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	060=-	019	000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0.55	\$0.00	80.00
103 -	060 -	020	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	060	021	=0000	Tract 017 Phase 2	建设0 0	\$0.00	1000000000000000000000000000000000000
103 -	060 -	022	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	060	023	000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0, 1	\$0,00	\$0,00
103 -	060 -	024	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	060 -	025	- 000	Trad 1017 Phase 2	O	\$0.00	\$0.00 F
103 -	060 -	026	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	#060#-	027	= 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2		\$0,00	\$0.00
103 -	060 -	028	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	060 -	029	000	Tract 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0,00
103 -	060 -	030	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	#060 # -	031	= 000	Fracia 017 Phase 2	0	\$0,00	\$0.00
103 -	060 -	032	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	#060	033	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2		\$0,00	S0,00
103 -	060 -	034	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	060=-	035	000	Tract 1017/Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	060 -	036	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	060	037	= 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0,00	\$0,00
103 -	060 -	038	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103=	≝060≝-	039	==000=	Trace 017 Phase 2	0	\$0:00	\$0.00
103 -	070 -	001	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	070	002	- 000	Tract 017 Phase 2	0.5	\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	070 -	003	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	070	004	000	Trick 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0,00	\$0,00
103 -	070 -	005	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	ii 070 ==	006	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0,55	\$0100	\$0.00
103 -	070 -	007	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	070	008	000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0,00
103 -	070 -	009	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	070	=010 =	000	uraci 017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -		011	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	070 -	012	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0,00
103 -		013	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	070	014	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
****		015		Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	070	016	5#000#	Tract 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
	- 070 -		- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	070		- 000	Traci 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -			- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	070	- Victor Attended	==000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	- 070 -	021	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	070		000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0:11	\$0:00	\$0.00
103 -	- 070 -	023	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00

	A	1_		Down and	N	M!	FY 2015-16
,	Asses: Parcel N			Property Classification	Number of EDUs	Maximum Special Tax	Actual Special Tax
	arcern	minnei		Classification	OI ED US	Special Tax	Special Tax
斯103 體	#070##	024	第000 圖	Tracti 0172Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	070 -	025	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	≣070 ₩±	026	墨0000	Traction7 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	070 -	027 -	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	#070# =	028	000	Cract 1017 Phase 2	Ö	\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	070 -	029 -	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0 ·	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	070	030	000	Grace 017 Phase 2	On the	\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	070 -	031	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	070	032	000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0.55	\$0,00	\$0.00
103 -	080 -	001	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	ing his entire expensive Arms	002	000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	080 -	003	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
割03瓣	080	004	三000日	Tractil 017 Phase 2		\$0,00	\$0.00
103 -	- 080 -	005	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	#080 <u>#</u>	006	三000章	Tract 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	080 -	007	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	080	008	000	Tract 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0,00
103 -	- 080 -	009	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	第080票	1010国	三000事	Cracts 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	- 080 -	011 2012	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103	12-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-	012 013	000 - 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	- 080 - ≝080≝	013 014	- 000 	Tract 1017 Phase 2 Tract 1017 Phase 2	0 0	\$0.00 \$0.00	\$0.00 \$0.00
103 -	- 080 -	015	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	080	016	000	Tract 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	- 080 -	017	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	080	018	000	Trace 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	- 080 -	019	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	080	#020#	000	Tract 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103	- 080 -	021	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	080	022	000	Tract 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	- 080 -	023	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	=080 =-	=024=	000	Pract 1017 Phase 2	0.00	\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	- 080 -	025	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	=090	=001	000	Pract 017/Phase 2	0	\$0,00	\$0.00
103 -	- 090 -	002	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	090	003	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	- 090 -	004	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	090	#005	000	Tract 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103		006	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	第090篇	007	000	Trnot 1017 Phase 2	0,555	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	- 090 -	- 008	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	090	=009	=000	Fract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0,00	\$0.00
103	- 090 -	- 010	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	090	01-1	=000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0:00	\$0.00

	Assess	sor's		Property	Number	Maximum	FY 2015-16 Actual
]	Parcel N	umber		Classification	of EDUs	Special Tax	Special Tax
103 -	090 -	012	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
E103	August Sheri Park armires	013	Constitution Constitution	Tract 017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0,00
103 -	090 -	014	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	(3)44 (2)	015		Track 1017/Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	100 -	001	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	100 =	002	000	Piract 1017 Phase 2		\$0,00	\$0.00
103 -	100 -	003	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	100	arrige the said	- 000	Tract 1017/Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	100 -	005	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
=103	第100回	006	# 000	Trace 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	100 -	007	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	100	008	000	Phase 2		\$0,00	\$0:00
103 -	100 -	009	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	100=	010	MANAGEMENT OF THE PARTY PROPERTY.	Trace 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	100 -	011	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	#100#=	0.2	≥#000#	Tracia 017/Phase 2	0=	\$0.00	\$0:00
103 -	100 -	013	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	100	014	- 000	Trace 1017/Phase 2	0.	\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	100 -	015	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	=100 =	016	==000	Pracid 017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	100 -	017	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	進100票		= 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0.5	\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	100 -	un en	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	100	020	= 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0,00
103 -	100 -	021	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	#100#=	022	= 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	- 100 -	023	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	100	024	000	Tract 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	- 100 -	025	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	100	026	- 000	Gract 1017 Phase 2	O	\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	- 100 -	027	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	100=	028	- 000	Tract 017 Phase 2	### O###	\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	- 100 -	023	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	100	030	= 000	Tract=1017 Phase 2	0.55	\$0.00	\$0.00
	- 100 -		- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	110	001	==000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	- 110 -		- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	110	003	+ 000	11 act 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
	- 110 -		- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	110	005	000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	- 110 -	CITATOTACK DAVE	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	110	007	= 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
************	- 110 -		- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	110=-	009	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103 -	- 110 -	010	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00

Parcel Number Classification of EDUs Special Tax Speci	pecial Tax
	\$0.00
103 - 110 - 012 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103	\$0.00
103 - 110 - 014 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 - 110 - 015 - 000 - Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 - \$0.00	\$0.00
103 - 110 - 016 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 - 110 - 017 - 000 Tract (017 Phase 2 0 8000 - 8000	\$0.00
103 - 110 - 018 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 110 019 1000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 - 110 - 020 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 = 110 = 021 = 1000 - Tract 1017 Phase 2 - 0 - \$0.00	\$0.00
103 - 110 - 022 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 = 10 = 023 = 000 Fract 017/Phase 2 0 \$000	\$0.00
103 - 110 - 024 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 = 1 0 = 025 = 000 = Trac 1017 Phase 2 = 0 \$0.00 = -	\$0.00
103 - 110 - 026 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 - 120 - 001 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 - \$0.00	\$0.00
103 - 120 - 002 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 120 003 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00 \$0.00	50.00
103 - 120 - 004 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 = 120 = 005 = 000	\$0.00
103 - 120 - 006 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 - 120 - 007 - 000 - Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 50:00	\$0.00
103 - 120 - 008 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 - 120 - 009 - 000 - Tracc1017Phase2 - 0 - \$0:00	80.00
103 - 120 - 010 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 - 120 - 011 - 000 - Tract 1017 Phase 2 - 0 - \$0.00	\$0.00
103 - 120 - 012 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 120 013 000 Frag 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 - 120 - 014 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 = 120 - 015 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0:00	\$0.00
103 - 120 - 016 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 120 017 000 Fract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 - 120 - 018 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 = 120 = 019 = 000 Pract 1017/Phase2 01 \$0.00	S0 00
103 - 120 - 020 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 = 120 = 021 = 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0,00	\$0.00
103 - 120 - 022 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 = 120 - 023 - 000	\$0 ,00
103 - 120 - 024 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 . 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 = 120 = 025 = 000 Tract 101/Phase 2 0 \$0,00	\$0.00
103 - 120 - 026 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 - 120 - 027 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 - 130 - 001 - 000 Tract 1017 Phase 2 0 \$0.00	\$0.00
103 - 130 - 002 - 000	\$0.00

							FY 2015-16
	Asses	sor's		Property	Number	Maximum	Actual
	Parcel N	lumber		Classification	of EDUs	Special Tax	Special Tax
103	- 130 -	003 -	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	- 130	004	000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	- 130 -	005 -	000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
F103	-#130#	2006	000	Tracta 017 Phase 2	9990	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	- 130 -	- 007 -	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	130	#008	000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0,00
103	- 130 -	009 -	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	130	010	ÖÖÖ	Tract 1017 Phase 2	Ö	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	- 130 -	011 -	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
03	#140E	= 001=	000	Tract 017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0.00
103	- 140 -	- 002 ·	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	140年	#003	#000 #	Tract 1017-Phase 2		\$0,00	\$0.00
103	- 140 -	- 004 -	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
前03世	140	=005=	000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	- 140 -	- 006 -	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
H 03	140	007	000	Cract 1017 Phase 2	0,5	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	- 140 -	- 008 -	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	140	=009	=000=	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	- 140 ·	- 010 ·	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	140年	011	000	Tract 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	80.00
103	- 140 -	- 012 -	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	- 150章	=002=	= 000	Barren pt		\$0.00	\$0:00
103	- 150 -	- 004 -	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103層	150	005	000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	- 150 ·	- 006 -	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00
103	150	007	#000	Imct 1017 Phase 2		\$0.00	\$0,00
103	- 150 -	- 009	- 000	Tract 1017 Phase 2	0	\$0.00	\$0.00

Total Number of EDUs: Total Fiscal Year 2015-16 Special Tax Levy: 1,421

\$341,040.00

 $Goodwin\ Consulting\ Group,\ Inc.$

APPENDIX C Rate and Method of Apportionment of Special Tax

EXHIBIT B

RIO ALTO WATER DISTRICT COMMUNITY FACILITIES DISTRICT NO. 2011-1 (WASTEWATER SYSTEM IMPROVEMENT PROJECT)

RATE AND METHOD OF APPORTIONMENT OF SPECIAL TAX

Special Taxes applicable to each Assessor's Parcel in the Rio Alto Water District Community Facilities District No. 2011-1 (Wastewater System Improvement Project) shall be calculated, levied, and collected according to the tax liability determined by the Administrator through the application of the appropriate amount or rate for Taxable Property, as described below. All of the property in CFD No. 2011-1, unless exempted by law or by the provisions of Section F below, shall be taxed for the purposes, to the extent, and in the manner herein provided, including property subsequently annexed to CFD No. 2011-1 unless a separate Rate and Method of Apportionment of Special Tax is adopted for the annexation area.

A. **DEFINITIONS**

The terms hereinafter set forth have the following meanings:

- "Act" means the Mello-Roos Community Facilities Act of 1982, as amended, being Chapter 2.5, (commencing with Section 53311), Division 2 of Title 5 of the California Government Code.
- "Administrative Expenses" means any or all of the following actual or reasonably estimated costs directly related to the administration of CFD No. 2011-1: the costs of computing the Special Taxes and preparing the annual collection schedules (whether by the Water District or any designee thereof or both), the costs of collecting the Special Taxes, the fees and expenses of legal counsel, charges levied by the County in connection with the levy and collection of Special Taxes, costs related to responding to public inquiries, protests, or appeals regarding the Special Taxes, costs associated with complying with any continuing disclosure requirements with respect to the Obligations and the Special Taxes (if applicable), attorney's fees and other costs related to commencing and pursuing to completion any foreclosure of delinquent Special Taxes, and all other costs and expenses of the Water District and County in any way related to the establishment or administration of the CFD.
- "Administrator" shall mean the person or firm designated by the Water District to administer the Special Taxes according to this RMA.
- "Annual Special Tax" means an annual special tax calculated and levied on each Parcel of Taxable Property for any Fiscal Year to pay the Special Tax Requirement, as defined below, subject to the limitation that the Annual Special Tax to be levied on any Parcel of Taxable Property cannot exceed the Maximum Annual Special Tax applicable to that Parcel.

- "Application for Sewer Service" means the application submitted by the owner of a Parcel to connect one or more structures on the Parcel to the Water District's sewer system.
- "Assessor's Parcel" or "Parcel" means a lot or parcel shown on a County Assessor's Parcel map with an assigned County Assessor's Parcel number.
- "Authorized Facilities" means the public facilities authorized to be financed, in whole or in part, by Special Tax proceeds and/or proceeds of sale of Obligations.
- "Board" means the Board of Directors of the Rio Alto Water District.
- "Buildable Lot" means an individual lot within the CFD for which a building permit may be issued without further subdivision of such lot.
- "Catch-Up Special Tax" means a one-time special tax paid by a Parcel of Optional LPSS Property or Optional Septic Property prior to approval by the Water District of the property owner's Application for Sewer Service.
- "CFD" or "CFD No. 2011-1" means the Rio Alto Water District Community Facilities District No. 2011-1 (Wastewater System Improvement Project).
- "CFD Formation" means the date on which the Resolution of Formation relating to the CFD was adopted by the Board.
- "County" means the County of Tehama.
- "EDU" means the equivalent dwelling unit factor assigned to each Parcel of Taxable Property for purposes of apportioning the Maximum Annual Special Tax.
- "Fiscal Year" means the period starting July 1 and ending on the following June 30.
- "Halfplex" means a Residential Unit that shares a common wall with another Residential Unit and is assigned its own unique Assessor's Parcel number.
- "Maximum Annual Special Tax" means the greatest amount of Annual Special Tax that can be levied on an Assessor's Parcel in any Fiscal Year determined in accordance with Section C below.
- "Multiple EDU Parcel" means a Parcel of Taxable Property that is assigned two or more EDUs.
- "Obligations" means bonds, loans, or other debt (as defined in the Act), whether in one or more series, issued, insured, or assumed by the CFD related to public infrastructure and/or improvements that are authorized to be funded by the CFD.
- "Optional LPSS Property" means any Parcel within the boundaries of the CFD that is currently connected to, or has the option to connect to, a private septic system, but also has the option to connect to a private low pressure sewer system at a later date, as determined by the Water District.

"Optional Septic Property" means any Parcel within the boundaries of the CFD that is currently connected to, or has the option to connect to, a private septic system, but also has the option to connect to the Water District's sewer system at a later date, as determined by the Water District.

"Property Owner Association" or "POA" means a property owner association, including any master or sub-association, existing within the CFD.

"Property Owner Association Property" or "POA Property" means, for each Fiscal Year, any property within the boundaries of CFD No. 2011-1 that was owned by a Property Owner Association as of January 1 of the prior Fiscal Year.

"Public Property" means any property within the boundaries of the CFD that is owned by or irrevocably offered for dedication to the federal government, State of California, County, or other local government or public agency.

"Residential Property" means, in any Fiscal Year, a Parcel for which a building permit was issued on or prior to June 30 of the preceding Fiscal Year for the construction of one or more Residential Units.

"Residential Unit" means an individual single-family detached unit; an individual residential unit within a duplex, Halfplex, triplex, fourplex, townhome, live/work or condominium structure; an individual mobile home; or an individual apartment unit.

"RMA" means this Rate and Method of Apportionment of Special Tax.

"Special Taxes" means, collectively, the Annual Special Tax and the Catch-Up Special Tax.

"Special Tax Requirement" means the amount necessary in any Fiscal Year (i) to pay principal and interest, including scheduled sinking fund payments, on the Obligations, (ii) pay Administrative Expenses of CFD No. 2011-1, (iii) to create or replenish reserve funds, subject to the 10% limitation set forth in Section D below, (iv) to cure any delinquencies in the payment of principal or interest on indebtedness of CFD No. 2011-1 which have occurred in the prior Fiscal Year or (based on delinquencies in the payment of the Annual Special Taxes which have already taken place) are expected to occur in the Fiscal Year in which the tax will be collected, subject to the 10% limitation set forth in Section D below, and (v) to construct or acquire Authorized Facilities. The amounts referred to in clauses (i) and (ii) of the preceding sentence may be reduced in any Fiscal Year by: (i) interest earnings on or surplus balances in funds and accounts for the Obligations to the extent that such earnings or balances are available to apply against debt service pursuant to legal documents that set forth these terms; (ii) proceeds received by CFD No. 2011-1 from the collection of penalties associated with delinquent Annual Special Taxes; and (iii) any other revenues available to pay debt service on the Obligations as determined by the Administrator.

"Single EDU Parcel" means a Parcel of Taxable Property that is assigned one EDU.

"Taxable Property" means all of the Assessor's Parcels within the boundaries of the CFD which are not exempt from the Special Taxes pursuant to law or Section F below.

"Taxable Property Owner Association Property" or "Taxable POA Property" means:

- 1. The following four Parcels that were owned by the POA at CFD Formation and not expected to be sold for residential development:
 - a. APN 009-080-36 (Steelhead Landing)
 - b. APN 102-010-11 (Parcel above Steelhead)
 - c. APN 102-100-73 (Park on Edgewater)
 - d. APN 102-120-60 (Park on North/South Marina); and
- 2. APN 102-070-12 (Lake Club); and
- 3. Any Buildable Lot owned by the POA that is expected to be resold to an individual property owner.

"Taxable Public Property" means, in any Fiscal Year, any Parcel of Public Property that had in its entirety been a Parcel of Taxable Property in a prior Fiscal Year.

"Tract 1017, Phase 2 Property" means any Parcel within Phase 2 of Tract Map 1017 at CFD Formation, as identified in the CFD boundary map.

"Water District" means the Rio Alto Water District.

B. ASSIGNMENT OF EDUS

1. Single EDU Parcels

For purposes of levying Special Taxes pursuant to this RMA, the following Parcels shall be categorized as Single EDU Parcels and shall be assigned one EDU:

- a. Except as otherwise provided in any subsection of this Section B, Residential Property on which one single family detached unit has been constructed.
- b. Each Parcel with a Halfplex.
- c. Any Parcel of Taxable Property that is a Buildable Lot on which no structure has yet been constructed.
- d. The following Assessor's Parcels which, at the time of CFD Formation, were Taxable POA Property:
 - (i) APN 009-080-36 (Steelhead Landing)
 - (ii) APN 102-010-11 (Parcel above Steelhead)

- (iii) APN 102-100-73 (Park on Edgewater)
- (iv) APN 102-120-60 (Park on North/South Marina)

2. Multiple EDU Parcels

For purposes of levying Special Taxes pursuant to this RMA, the following Parcels shall be categorized as Multiple EDU Parcels with the following EDU assignments:

- a. A Parcel of Residential Property with a duplex shall be assigned two EDUs.
- b. A Parcel of Residential Property with a triplex shall be assigned three EDUs.
- c. A Parcel of Residential Property with a fourplex shall be assigned four EDUs.
- d. Any Parcel with a residential structure with five or more Residential Units shall be assigned a number of EDUs equal to the number of Residential Units on the Parcel.
- e. The following Assessor's Parcels shall be assigned two EDUs:
 - (i) APN 102-070-12 (Lake Club)
 - (ii) APN 100-300-26 (3 or more merged lots)
 - (iii) APN 102-055-22 (3 or more merged lots)
 - (iv) APN 102-100-71 (3 or more merged lots)
 - (v) APN 102-120-55 (3 or more merged lots)
- f. If two or more Parcels are combined to form one or more new Parcels, the aggregate number of EDUs that had been assigned to the original Parcels shall be assigned to the newly-created Parcel(s).
- g. Any Parcel of Residential Property with more than one Residential Unit may be a Multiple EDU Parcel as determined by the Water District based on services requested for each Residential Unit.
- h. Parcels with commercial or other non-residential buildings shall be assigned two EDUs unless the Water District determines a different number of EDUs is more appropriate based on the type of non-residential building constructed.

If a Parcel is subdivided to create two or more Parcels, the newly-created Parcels shall be assigned EDUs by the Water District based on their planned use. The Water District shall have full discretion in assigning EDUs to newly-created Parcels, and at no time shall a subdivision, reconfiguration or consolidation of Parcels in the CFD result in a reduction in the total number of EDUs that were assigned to the Parcel or Parcels being subdivided, reconfigured, or consolidated.

C. MAXIMUM SPECIAL TAXES

1. Annual Special Tax

The Maximum Annual Special Tax for each Parcel of Taxable Property in CFD No. 2011-1 shall be \$289 per EDU.

2. Catch-Up Special Tax

The Catch-Up Special Tax for any Parcel of Optional LPSS Property or Optional Septic Property that is submitting an Application for Sewer Service shall be calculated as follows:

- Step 1: Determine the actual Annual Special Tax per EDU that was levied in all prior Fiscal Years and sum the annual amounts to calculate the total amount levied to date for a single EDU. If the Annual Special Tax levy for the CFD for the current Fiscal Year has already been submitted to the County for placement on the secured tax roll and an Annual Special Tax is not being levied on such Parcel for the current Fiscal Year, then the Annual Special Tax per EDU for the current Fiscal Year shall also be included in the total amount levied per EDU.
- Step 2: Determine the number of EDUs assigned to the Parcel of Optional LPSS Property or Optional Septic Property for which the Catch-Up Special Tax is being calculated.
- Step 3: Multiply the amount determined in Step 1 by the number of EDUs determined in Step 2 to determine the Catch-Up Special Tax for the Parcel.

D. METHOD OF LEVY OF THE ANNUAL SPECIAL TAX

Not later than the 15th day of July in each Fiscal Year, the Administrator shall perform the following:

- Step 1: Determine the classification of each Parcel within the CFD for purposes of assigning EDUs to each Parcel for that Fiscal Year.
- Step 2: Determine the amount of the Maximum Annual Special Tax for each Parcel of Taxable Property, taking into account (i) the amount of the Maximum Annual Special Tax per EDU, as set forth in Section C of this RMA, and (ii) the number of EDUs assigned to each Parcel, and then determine the aggregate amount of the Maximum Annual Special Tax for all Parcels of Taxable Property for that Fiscal Year.

- Step 3: Determine the Special Tax Requirement for that Fiscal Year, subject to the limitation that the amount of the Special Tax Requirement cannot exceed the aggregate amount of the Maximum Annual Special Tax for all Parcels of Taxable Property as determined in Step 2.
- Step 4: Determine the amount of the Annual Special Tax to be levied for that Fiscal Year on each Parcel of Taxable Property by distributing the Special Tax Requirement among all of the Parcels of Taxable Property in proportion to the number of EDUs assigned to each such Parcel, subject to the limitations that (i) the amount of the Annual Special Tax on each Parcel cannot exceed the Maximum Annual Special Tax for such Parcel, and (ii) in no case shall the amount allocated to any Parcel of Residential Property be more than ten percent (10%) above what the amount would otherwise have been had nothing been included in the Special Tax Requirement on account of delinquencies or defaults in the payment of the Annual Special Tax by the owner or owners of any other Parcel or Parcels.

E. MANNER OF COLLECTION OF SPECIAL TAXES

The Annual Special Tax shall be collected in the same manner and at the same time as ordinary ad valorem property taxes, provided, however, that prepayments are permitted as set forth in Section G below and provided further that the Water District may directly bill, collect at a different time or in a different manner, and/or collect delinquent Annual Special Taxes through foreclosure or other available methods.

The Catch-Up Special Tax shall be collected from Parcels of Optional LPSS Property and Optional Septic Property prior to approval by the Water District of the property owner's Application for Sewer Service.

The Special Taxes shall be levied and collected until principal and interest on Obligations have been repaid and Authorized Facilities to be constructed directly from proceeds of Special Taxes have been completed. However, in no event shall the Special Taxes be levied after Fiscal Year 2055-2056.

F. EXEMPTIONS

Notwithstanding any other provision of this RMA, no Special Taxes shall be levied on the following:

- (i) Public Property, except Taxable Public Property, as defined herein.
- (ii) POA Property, except Taxable POA Property, as defined herein.
- (iii) Parcels of Optional LPSS Property. Once a Parcel of Optional LPSS Property has connected to the Water District's sewer system, it shall thereafter be classified as Taxable Property. The Water District shall identify such Parcel as either a Single EDU Parcel or a Multiple EDU Parcel and assign EDUs accordingly.
- (iv) Parcels of Optional Septic Property. Once a Parcel of Optional Septic Property has connected to the Water District's sewer system, it shall thereafter be classified as

- Taxable Property. The Water District shall identify such Parcel as either a Single EDU Parcel or a Multiple EDU Parcel and assign EDUs accordingly.
- (v) Parcels of Tract 1017, Phase 2 Property. All Parcels of Tract 1017, Phase 2 Property shall be exempt until such time as the Water District accepts water and sewer improvements for property within Phase 2 of Tract 1017. Once such water and sewer improvements have been accepted by the Water District, those Parcels of Tract 1017, Phase 2 Property which can be served by such improvements shall thereafter be classified as Taxable Property. The Water District shall identify such Parcels as either a Single EDU Parcel or a Multiple EDU Parcel and assign EDUs accordingly.
- (vi) Parcels owned by a public utility for an unmanned facility.
- (vii) Parcels subject to an easement that precludes any other use on the Parcels.
- (viii) Any Parcel that has fully prepaid the Annual Special Tax obligation assigned to such Parcel pursuant to the formula set forth in Section G below.

G. PREPAYMENT OF ANNUAL SPECIAL TAX

The following definition applies to this Section G:

"Outstanding Obligations" means all Obligations that remain outstanding, with the following exception: if an Annual Special Tax has been levied against, or already paid by, an Assessor's Parcel making a prepayment, and a portion of the Annual Special Tax will be used to pay a portion of the next principal payment on the Obligations that remain outstanding (as determined by the Administrator), that next principal payment shall be subtracted from the total principal that remains outstanding, and the difference shall be used as the amount of Outstanding Obligations for purposes of this prepayment formula.

The Annual Special Tax obligation applicable to an Assessor's Parcel in the CFD may be prepaid and the obligation of the Assessor's Parcel to pay the Annual Special Tax permanently satisfied as described herein, provided that a prepayment may be made only if there are no delinquent Special Taxes with respect to such Assessor's Parcel at the time of prepayment. An owner of an Assessor's Parcel intending to prepay the Annual Special Tax obligation shall provide the Water District with written notice of intent to prepay. Within 30 days of receipt of such written notice, the Water District or its designee shall notify such owner of the prepayment amount for such Assessor's Parcel.

1. Prior to Entering into Obligations

If a property owner requests to prepay their Annual Special Tax obligation prior to Obligations being entered into by the CFD, the prepayment amount shall be calculated as follows:

Step 1: Determine the Maximum Annual Special Tax that could be collected from the Assessor's Parcel prepaying the Annual Special Tax in the Fiscal Year in which prepayment would be received by the Water District.

- Step 2: Divide the Maximum Annual Special Tax computed pursuant to Step 1 by the Maximum Annual Special Tax revenues that could be collected in that Fiscal Year from property in the entire CFD.
- Step 3: Multiply the quotient computed pursuant to Step 2 by the expected net proceeds of Obligations that will be secured by Annual Special Taxes to pay for Authorized Facilities, as determined by the Water District. The amount determined shall be the Annual Special Tax prepayment amount.

2. After Entering into Obligations

If a property owner requests to prepay their Annual Special Tax obligation after Obligations have been entered into by the CFD, the Prepayment Amount shall be calculated as follows (capitalized terms as defined below):

Redemption Amount

plus Administrative Fees and Expenses

<u>less</u> <u>Reserve Fund Credit</u> equals Prepayment Amount

As of the proposed date of prepayment, the Prepayment Amount shall be determined by application of the following steps:

- Step 1: Determine the Maximum Annual Special Tax that could be collected from the Assessor's Parcel prepaying the Annual Special Tax in the Fiscal Year in which prepayment would be received by the Water District.
- Step 2: Divide the Maximum Annual Special Tax computed pursuant to Step 1 by the Maximum Annual Special Tax revenues that could be collected in that Fiscal Year from property in the entire CFD.
- Step 3: Multiply the quotient computed pursuant to Step 2 by the Outstanding Obligations to compute the amount of Outstanding Obligations to be retired and prepaid (the "Redemption Amount").
- Step 4: Determine the costs of computing the prepayment amount, redeeming Obligations, and recording any notices to evidence the prepayment and redemption (the "Administrative Fees and Expenses").
- Step 5: If and to the extent so provided, a reserve fund credit shall be calculated as a reduction in the applicable reserve fund for the Outstanding Obligations to be redeemed pursuant to the prepayment (the "Reserve Fund Credit").

- Step 6: The Annual Special Tax prepayment is equal to the sum of the amounts computed pursuant to Steps 3 and 4, less the amount computed pursuant to Step 5 (the "Prepayment Amount").
- Step 7: From the Prepayment Amount, the amount computed pursuant to Step 3 shall be deposited into the appropriate fund as established in the legal documents for the Obligations and be used to retire Outstanding Obligations or make debt service payments. The amount computed pursuant to Step 4 shall be retained in the account or fund that is established to pay administrative expenses of the CFD.

Once a prepayment has been received, a Notice of Cancellation of Special Tax Lien shall be recorded against the Parcel. However, a Notice of Cancellation of Special Tax Lien shall not be recorded until all Special Taxes levied on the Parcel in the current or prior Fiscal Years have been collected.

H. INTERPRETATION OF SPECIAL TAX FORMULA

The Water District may interpret, clarify, and revise this RMA to correct any inconsistency, vagueness, or ambiguity, by resolution and/or ordinance, that does not materially affect the levy and collection of the Special Taxes and any security for any Obligations.

I. APPEAL OF SPECIAL TAX LEVY

Any property owner claiming that the amount or application of the Special Taxes (and/or assignment of EDUs) is incorrect may file a written notice of appeal with the Administrator no later than one calendar year after having paid the Special Taxes that are being disputed. The Administrator shall promptly review the appeal within 30 days of receipt of such written notice, and if necessary, meet with the property owner, consider written and oral evidence regarding the amount or application of the Special Taxes, and decide the appeal. If the property owner disagrees with the Administrator's decision, the property owner may then file a written appeal with the Board, whose decision shall be final and conclusive. If the decision of the Administrator (if the appeal is not filed with the Board) or the Board (if the appeal is filed with the Board) requires the Special Taxes to be modified in favor of the property owner, no cash shall be refunded for prior years' Special Taxes (unless it is determined that such Parcel will not have an Annual Special Tax Levy in future Fiscal Years, in which case a cash refund shall be given from the proceeds of the following Fiscal Year's Annual Special Tax collection). Rather, an adjustment shall be made to the next Annual Special Tax levy(ies) as needed. This procedure shall be exclusive and its exhaustion by any property owner shall be a condition precedent to any legal action by such property owner.

APPENDIX D

Boundary Map of CFD No. 2011-1 F Box AT-1